# HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY®



**Commencement Exercises** 

SUNDAY, MAY 20, 2007

# ALMA MATER

### "The Netherlands"

(first stanza)

O Hofstra, to honor thy name we foregather, Rejoicing in voicing thy praises anew; By thee we are guided, with counsel provided; Sustain us with thy strength in the paths we pursue.

# **Commencement Exercises**

SUNDAY, MAY 20, 2007

This is the unofficial program of the May 20, 2007, Commencement. The official program for records and archives will be published on August 20, 2007.

# Table of Contents

Alma MaterInside Front Cover
History of Hofstra
Commencement Notes
Academic Honors
Honorary Degree Recipients11
Presidential Medal Recipient
Honors Recognition Convocation14
Baccalaureate Commencement16
Graduate Commencement
School of Law Commencement24
Honors Candidates
Baccalaureate Degrees
Graduate Degrees
Outstanding Senior Scholars45
Baccalaureate Degrees With Distinction45
Master's Degrees With Distinction
University Honors47
Departmental Honors
Trustees of Hofstra UniversityInside Back Cover

# History of Hofstra

In 1912 William Hofstra had booked passage on the Titanic for his return voyage from Europe. However, a business proposition in Canada forced him to change his plans. Instead he took a boat to Halifax, and the events of his personal history took their rightful course. Information reported in the newspapers of the times allows us to look back at the history of the Hofstras and view their lives in a more personal and intimate light.

The Hofstras enjoyed a lifestyle filled with social engagements, travel and business ventures. The society pages and gossip columns of the local papers such as the *Hempstead Sentinel* as well as papers like *The New York Times* reported on these events on a continuous basis. From 1894 through the 1930s, both Mr. and Mrs. Hofstra appeared in print for participation in charity events, departures for vacations, hosting wedding receptions at their estate, and attendance at various recreational activities.

The earliest report of the Hofstras abroad is 1894, when William and Kate Hofstra departed for Liverpool on the ship Majestic. In 1902 a *Times* reporter in Paris reported that "American visitors in Paris are preparing to return in September," and included the Hofstras among those who had been to Carlsbad, and were headed for the Hotel Ritz. Also in 1902, an article described the Meadow Brook's races, and how the "society" set had attended the steeplechase and pony contests. Included among the notables were August Belmont, the Harrimans, a Whitney or two, and Mr. and Mrs. Hofstra. As Mrs. Hofstra was a notable equestrienne, it is possible she was among those who "followed the contestants in the longer races on horseback."

By 1903 the Hofstras had purchased a 15-acre parcel of land in Hempstead. The land was in the vicinity of such estates as those owned by Edwin Morgan, August Belmont, Mrs. Jane Kernochan, O.W. Bird, and others. Mr. Howard Brower, William Hofstra's business partner, called the homesite, "a hayfield with a small house." A year earlier, William had purchased the J. K. Van Wranken estate for \$12,000 in order to run the Nassau Lumber Company. The Hofstras decided to build a home on their land and hired architects H. Craig Severance and Wellington Ward. Severance was both a noted architect and promoter of buildings. He was only 25 when he and Wellington Ward designed the Hofstra home, which later became known as "The Netherlands," recognizing William's Dutch ancestry.

During the early 1900s and the Progressive era, women who were socialites looked for "good works" or projects that contributed to the social good. Mrs. Minnie Maddern Fiske, who was a stage actress known as the "First Lady of the American Stage," was also internationally recognized for her work to prevent cruelty to animals. Mrs. Fiske gave a special performance in New York to help establish the Bide-A-Wee Home for Animals. Kate Hofstra was present at the performance and became the first vice president of this organization. For more than 30 years, Mrs. Hofstra continued her association with Bide-A-Wee, as she raised countless funds for the organization. She also left Bide-A-Wee a sizeable sum in her will.

Mr. Hofstra's business dealings were often mentioned in the news. In a business dissolution notice of 1913, he is noted as being president of Sea Coast Lumber Company, which had incorporated in 1904 in Hempstead. Mr. Hofstra is also noted as being a director of the Diamond Head Match Company, as well as a director of Price Brothers, a Canadian manufacturer of lumber, building supplies, and pulp paper. According to a descendant of Sir William Price, the founder of the company, Mr. Hofstra was the largest shareholder of Price Brothers stock outside of family members.

William Hofstra continued to serve as the New York director of the Price Brothers firm, and he had offices in midtown New York. The Hofstras attended many events in New York and stayed at the Ritz or other upscale New York hotels for periods of time. Their home on Long Island showcased their various hobbies and the many different species of trees that they planted on the property.

When Mr. Hofstra died in 1932, he left his estate in his wife's hands. When she died just over a year later, she made a variety of small gifts to charities and friends but left the bulk of the property and estate to be used for charitable, scientific or humanitarian purposes, and named it in honor of William. It was up to two friends, Mr. Howard Brower and Mr. James Barnard, to decide what to do with the estate. Another Hempstead resident, Truesdel Peck Calkins, remarked to Mr. Brower that he had been looking for a site to start an institution of higher education, and the three men agreed it would be an appropriate use of the estate. Calkins approached the administration at New York University, and they were extremely interested. Initially called Nassau College – Hofstra Memorial of New York University, the college was founded as a coeducational, commuter institution with day and evening classes.

The first day of classes was September 23, 1935, and the first class of students was made up of 159 day students and 621 evening students. Tuition for the entire year was \$375. The college obtained a provisional charter, and its official name was changed to Hofstra College on January 16, 1937. Hofstra College separated from New York University in 1939 and was granted an absolute charter on February 16, 1940.

Hofstra's seal was created by Professor of Art Constant van de Wall in 1937. The insignia was derived from the official seal of the House of Orange of the Netherlands and is used with the permission of the Crown. At the bottom of the seal are the words, "Je Maintiendray," meaning "I stand steadfast" in Old French. By 1938 the alma mater was written by Hans J. Gottlieb, an instructor of English.

In 1939 Hofstra had its first four-year commencement, graduating a class of 83 students. The earliest graduates had strong feelings for the new institution, and although they were allowed to choose whether they would receive degrees from NYU or Hofstra, they overwhelmingly chose Hofstra degrees. Academic recognition of Hofstra was affirmed when the Middle States Association of Colleges and Schools accepted Hofstra for membership on November 22, 1940. Early in 1941 the college was elected to membership in the American Association of Colleges.

With the advent of World War II, major changes occurred on campus. The armed services and war industries on Long Island brought about a major decline in the size of the student body. After the highs of enrollment of previous years, it plummeted to 159 students in 1944. Varsity sports were suspended for this period as well. When the war ended, record enrollments returned, thanks to the returning GIs and the GI Bill. In 1945 and 1946 intercollegiate sports resumed, and wrestling was introduced as a new sport in 1946, giving Hofstra its first undefeated team. In 1950 Calkins Gymnasium was the site of the first Shakespeare Festival. It was performed on a five-sixths-sized replica of the Globe Theatre.

With the approval of the New York State Board of Regents, Hofstra became Long Island's first private university on March 1, 1963. Also in that year, the Board of Trustees passed a resolution that launched the effort to make Hofstra architecturally barrier-free for individuals with physical disabilities, stating that all students should have access to higher education. Although this later became federal law, Hofstra was recognized as a pioneer in this regard. Other forward-thinking programs and events followed, including the New Opportunities at Hofstra (NOAH) program, which was established the following year.

In 1963 Mitchel Air Force Base was closed by the military and was declared surplus property. The University asked for acreage to be used for educational purposes and was eventually granted 110 acres. Construction soon began on the North Campus, which included Hofstra's first residence halls. Two towers were completed in 1966, two more in 1967, and by 1968 there were six towers, a Student Center, and a span across the Turnpike, which fed into an award-winning library building. The University reorganized its divisions into "schools" in the 1960s, with the School of Education being formed in 1964, and the Schools of Business and Continuing Education in 1965. Hofstra was authorized by the Board of Regents to offer its first doctoral degrees in 1966. In 1968 the Hofstra stadium added the first outdoor installation of Astroturf in the East, and the New York Jets became affiliated with the University, as the North Campus became home to the New York Jets' summer training center.

Although the late 1960s and early 1970s were a period of student unrest, Hofstra was spared much of the violence that occurred at other educational institutions. Matters were peacefully settled here, and as a result, changes were made in both academic programming and in student life.

By 1970 Hofstra established the School of Law, and the first class was admitted in September of that year. In 1973 a Phi Beta Kappa charter was granted to Hofstra. During the recession of the 1970s, and because of declining enrollments, Hofstra was forced to respond by cutting back its staff. As a result, administrative changes took place, and the first imperative was to reestablish a balanced budget. The turnaround in enrollment came in the fall of 1976 and included students from a great diversity of geographic, economic and ethnic backgrounds. Hofstra was well on its way to becoming more of a nationally and internationally recognized educational institution. In 1981 Hofstra was publicly acclaimed as the first private university in the United States to achieve the goal of making all of the University's programs and activities architecturally barrier-free, and in 1984 the University hosted the International Games for the Disabled. What had begun as a resolution adopted by the Board of Trustees in 1963, became part of campus life, as each new building was and is designed to accommodate those with physical disabilities.

By the 1980s, the University hosted more than 500 cultural events annually, including art shows, film festivals, seminars, concerts, drama and dance programs, and both national and international conferences. One of the most successful and prestigious events has been the Presidential Conference series, which began with an examination of the administrations of U.S. presidents since Hofstra's founding. Presidents who have visited the campus include Dwight D. Eisenhower, Gerald Ford, Jimmy Carter, George H. Bush and William Jefferson Clinton, either for these conferences, or for honors or campaign visits.

Hofstra University has consistently provided students with state-of-the-art facilities, whether it was for studying broadcast journalism or participating in intercollegiate sports. The Television Institute was established in the spring of 1986; the stadium was the first outdoor stadium in the country to receive Balsam Turf in 1988; and Breslin Hall, a building dedicated to classrooms, was completed in 1990. By 1993 a bird sanctuary was created on the North Campus while outdoor sculpture was placed in select areas on both the North and South Campuses. In the 1990s Hofstra continued to update its curriculum and add courses for its students, including the establishment of the School of Communication in 1995 and the School for University Studies in 1996.

Hofstra University has continued to evolve and our reputation continues to grow.

In 2005 the School of Communication celebrated its 10th year as a college at Hofstra University, while Hofstra University Honors College celebrated the graduation of its first class. In fact, every one of Hofstra's colleges had an outstanding year, and each played an integral role in the growth of the University. The highlight of 2005, which included the involvement of all areas of the University, was the 11th presidential conference, *William Jefferson Clinton: The "New Democrat" From Hope*. In a fascinating 80-minute speech, President Clinton himself offered a critique of his administration and record before an audience of nearly 5,000 students, scholars and Hofstra community members.

The 2006-2007 academic year included many landmark events and programs. The year began with a symposium that explored how the tragic events of September 11, 2001, have forever changed our world, as well as a series of lectures and concerts celebrating the 250th anniversary of the birth of Mozart. Hofstra's Center of Civic Engagement launched a variety of inaugural events geared toward encouraging students to be aware and active citizens. There were faculty installation ceremonies for the newly created Kalikow Chair in Presidential Studies and the Monsignor Thomas J. Hartman Chair in Catholic Studies. Some students spent their spring break in Bluff, Utah, working on a Navajo reservation, while others spent 10 weeks of the spring 2007 semester on a "European Odyssey," traveling through 12 European countries. The spring also included a visit by the Commission on Presidential Debates, which scouted the campus as a possible site for a 2008 presidential debate. Hofstra is the only site in New York state being considered by the commission.

When our doors opened on September 23, 1935, 19 faculty in four programs of study taught a few hundred students in one building, Hofstra Hall. Few would have predicted Hofstra's tremendous growth over the past 72 years. Today, almost 13,000 students – with 290 undergraduate and graduate programs from which to choose – learn from more than 500 full-time faculty on our 240-acre campus. Our faculty are leading scholars in their disciplines, and our almost 107,000 alumni are experiencing great success in their chosen careers.

Just as commencement is the celebration of continued academic and professional growth for our students, Hofstra University continues to grow and evolve to meet the needs of a new generation of students.

### **Commencement** Notes

#### THE FLAG

The Hofstra flag, bearing the seal of the University, was presented to Hofstra on April 19, 1940, by Dr. Alexander Loudon, envoy extraordinary and minister plenipotentiary, in the name of Her Majesty, Wilhelmina, queen of the Netherlands. The seal is derived from the coat of arms of the House of Orange-Nassau. The motto, "Je maintiendray," means "I stand steadfast."

#### THE CEREMONIAL MACE

The ceremonial mace, carried by the grand marshal in the academic procession, was given to Hofstra by Halsted Billings Vander Poel, son of former Trustee W. Halsted Vander Poel.

The mace is made of silver with a shaft of ebony. Its design is based upon one of the oldest maces of Yale University, dating from the time of Queen Anne. Engraved upon the head is the Hofstra seal. Around the upper portion of the haft appears the quotation from the Book of Proverbs: "The hearing ear, and the seeing eye, the Lord hath made even both of them."

The history of the mace in ceremonies begins in the 13th century when ceremonial maces were borne by the sergeant at arms, a royal bodyguard established in France by Phillip II and in England by Richard I. When used in our Commencement Exercises, its presence symbolizes the authority by which Commencement is held and under which degrees are granted.

#### THE GONFALONS

Of the 10 gonfalons, five of the pennantlike ensigns plus the Hofstra seal were first presented in University ceremonies during the dedication of the Hofstra Library in 1967. The gonfalon for the School of Law was added in 1970, followed by the University Libraries' gonfalon in 1993, the School of Communication gonfalon in 1996, the School for University Studies' gonfalon in 1997, and the Honors College gonfalon in 2001. The history of the ceremonial use of gonfalons seems lost in antiquity. Probably best remembered is their appearance at the head of the parades of the Crusades where they presented the coats of arms of legion commanders. The gonfalons of Hofstra carry the seals of the colleges and schools of the University.

The seal of Hofstra is worked in threads of gold, silver, red, blue and green against a background of white silk, derived from the great seal of the House of Orange-Nassau, and is at the center of the stage. (See note under "The Flag.")

The gonfalons are displayed from left to right.

The gonfalon of Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences carries the seal of the province of Friesland, the original home of the Hofstra family. The pennant below the seal has the colors of Hofstra, blue and gold, at the left and right, and the colors of the college, white for arts and gold for sciences, through the center.

The School of Education and Allied Human Services' gonfalon carries the seal of the province of Groningen. The colors of Hofstra trim the pennant, while the light blue of education is the center color. The gonfalon of New College carries the seal of the province of Zeeland. The University blue and gold trim the sides of the pennant, with the white center band proclaiming the liberal arts philosophy of New College.

The gonfalon of the Frank G. Zarb School of Business carries the seal of the province of Gelderland. The University blue and gold trim the pennant, with the traditional "drab" filling the center stripe of the gonfalon.

The gonfalon of the School of Law carries the seal of Noord Brabant province, is trimmed in the University colors, and carries a band of purple through the center to indicate law.

The gonfalon of the School of Communication carries the seal of the province of Arnhem. The University blue and gold trim the panel of lavender and deep purple with a center panel of white representing the arts.

The gonfalon of Honors College adapts the seal of the Frisian town of Tytsjerksteradiel. The pennant design uses the University colors in a traditional woven heraldic pattern representing the interrelationship of disciplines in Honors College.

The Hofstra University Libraries' gonfalon carries the seal of the province of Rotterdam. University colors trim the pennant. The center area carries the colors of all the colleges and schools and is overlaid with a band of lemon yellow, representing the discipline of library science.

The gonfalon of University College for Continuing Education carries the seal of Limburg province. University colors trim the pennant, and the center area carries the colors of all the colleges and schools.

The seal on the gonfalon for the School for University Studies comes from the Dutch municipality of Apeldoorn in the province of Gelderland. The white center symbolizes the arts and letters. The adjacent strips of gold and blue represent the colors of Hofstra University, and the border of red and blue is reminiscent of the colors of the flag of the modern state of the Netherlands.

#### THE MARSHALS' SCAPULARS

The marshals in today's academic procession are wearing specially designed scapulars of their offices. The scapulars draw their basic characteristics from the official seal of the University. Each is designed against a background of silver thread, laid with gold lace and embroidered threads of red, blue and green, the colors of the Hofstra seal.

The scapular of the grand marshal carries the University seal in full color as the breastplate. The breastplates of the other marshals are linked with other significant sections of the seal. The badges of the trustee and guest marshal, faculty marshal, and graduate marshal carry four, three, or two tassels of gold, in order of rank, while the scapulars of the highest rank, grand marshal, and the baccalaureate marshal are without tassels. Assistant marshals carry batons.

These badges of office and the gonfalons were designed and executed by Gabriel Jooris and family, working in cooperation with Robert D. Noble, former secretary of the University, 1954-1984. The Libraries' gonfalon was designed by a committee of the Library staff under the direction of Dr. Charles R. Andrews, former dean of the Joan and Donald E. Axinn Library. It was hand sewn by Louise McCourt and dedicated in November 1993. The School of Communication gonfalon was also sewn by Louise McCourt and dedicated during the 1996 Commencement Exercises. The gonfalon for the School for University Studies was designed by David C. Christman, former dean of the School for University Studies, sewn by Louise McCourt, and dedicated in 1997. The gonfalon for Honors College was designed by Dr. J. Stephen Russell, dean of Honors College, and sewn by Louise McCourt.

#### ACADEMIC HERALDRY

The wearing of caps, gowns, and hoods at college and university functions dates to the Middle Ages, when they were first worn by monks and students for warmth in the damp and drafty 12th-century castles and halls of learning. Through the years their styles and colors have come to represent certain specific meanings.

Gowns for the bachelor's degree have a semistiff yoke, long pleated front, and intricate shirring across the shoulders and back. The bachelor's gown is worn closed and is distinguished primarily by its long pointed sleeves.

The gown for the master's degree has the same yoke effect as that of the bachelor's, but is designed so that it may be worn open or closed. The back of the sleeve is oblong and cut square, with the front part carrying a cutaway arc.

Gowns for the doctoral degree may also be worn open or closed. They have long velvet panels down the front and three velvet bars on the bell-shaped sleeves. This velvet trimming may be either black or the color distinctive of the field of learning to which the degree pertains.

Members of the Hofstra University Board of Trustees wear academic robes and caps in the distinctive colors of the University. A small, embroidered replica of the seal of the University is worn on each lapel.

It is the hood that gives color and definitive meaning to the academic costume. The hood is of varying sizes for master's and doctoral degrees and of material to match the gown. It is lined with the color or colors of the institution conferring the degree. The hood is bordered with velvet of the proper width and color to indicate the field of learning.

Agriculture	Maize
Arts, Letters, Humanities,	
Communication	White
Commerce, Accountancy,	
Business	. Drab
Dentistry	
Economics	Copper
Education	Light Blue
Engineering	Orange
Fine Arts, including	
Architecture	Brown
Forestry	Russet
Home Economics	Maroon
Journalism	Crimson
Law	

Library Science	Lemon
Medicine	Green
Music	Pink
Nursing	Apricot
Oratory (Speech)	Silver Gray
Pharmacy	
Philosophy	Dark Blue
Physical Education	
Public Administration, inc	cluding
Foreign Service	Peacock Blue
Public Health	Salmon Pink
Science	Golden Yellow
Social Work	Citron
Theology	Scarlet
Veterinary Science	Gray
-	-

### Academic Honors

Some undergraduate students in today's ceremony are wearing special scapulars that identify them as honors graduates. They have earned this distinction by maintaining a high grade point average and by completing the requirements for University honors.

Dean's List honors are awarded each semester to freshmen who earn a 3.3 or higher grade point average, and to sophomores, juniors and seniors who earn a grade point average of 3.4 or higher.

Full-time students who achieve a 4.0 grade point average in a given semester are designated Provost's Scholars.

University honors are awarded upon completion of a series of seminars in Honors College with a 3.6 or higher grade point average.

Baccalaureate degrees with distinction are conferred upon students who have achieved the following grade point averages:

summa cum laude	3.9
magna cum laude	3.8
cum laude	3.6

Departmental honors are bestowed upon graduates who have successfully completed special requirements in their majors. There are two degrees of honors: high honors and honors. The degree of honors is based on achievement in honors essays or seminars and grades in department courses.

Master's degrees with distinction are conferred upon students who have attained a minimum grade point average of 3.75.

ALPHA EPSILON DELTA, national premedical honor society ALPHA EPSILON RHO, honor society within the National Broadcasting Society ALPHA KAPPA DELTA, international sociology honor society ALPHA MU ALPHA, national honor society in marketing ALPHA PSI OMEGA, national drama honor society ALPHA SIGMA LAMBDA, national honor society for nontraditional adult students BETA ALPHA PSI, national honor society for financial information professionals BETA BETA BETA, national biological honor society BETA GAMMA SIGMA, honor society serving collegiate schools of business accredited by AACSB International CHI SIGMA IOTA, international honor society for counselors in training, counselor educators and professional counselors ENGLISH HONOR SOCIETY, Hofstra University society for English majors ETA SIGMA GAMMA, national professional health education honor society GAMMA KAPPA ALPHA, national Italian honor society GOLDEN KEY, international honor society for all academic fields KAPPA DELTA PI, international honor society in education KAPPA MU EPSILON, national mathematics honor society LAMBDA ALPHA, national collegiate honor society for anthropology LAMBDA PI ETA, National Communication Association honor society OMICRON DELTA EPSILON, international economics honor society PHI ALPHA THETA, international history honor society PHI BETA KAPPA SOCIETY, oldest and most prestigious undergraduate honors organization in the United States PHI DELTA KAPPA, international professional education honor society PHI ETA SIGMA, national freshman honor society PI DELTA PHI, national French honor society PI GAMMA MU, international social science honor society PI KAPPA LAMBDA, national music honor society PI SIGMA ALPHA, national political science honor society PSI CHI, national psychology honor society SIGMA DELTA PI, national collegiate Hispanic honor society SIGMA PI, Hofstra University speech honor society SIGMA PI SIGMA, national physics honor society SOCIETY FOR COLLEGIATE JOURNALISTS, Pi Delta Epsilon Chapter, national honor society for meritorious work on campus media

# Honorary Degree Recipients

listed in alphabetical order

#### KENNETH I. CHENAULT

Kenneth I. Chenault is chairman and chief executive officer of American Express Company.

Mr. Chenault joined the company in September 1981 as director of strategic planning. He was named president of the Consumer Card Group in 1989, and in 1993 he became president of Travel Related Services (TRS), which encompassed all of American Express' card and travel businesses in the United States. In 1995 he assumed additional responsibility for the company's worldwide card and travel businesses and also was named vice chairman of American Express. Mr. Chenault became president and chief operating officer in February 1997. He assumed his current responsibilities as CEO on January 1, 2001, and as chairman on April 23 of that year.

Before he came to American Express, Mr. Chenault was a management consultant with Bain & Co. from 1979 to 1981, and an attorney with Rogers & Wells from 1977 to 1979.

Mr. Chenault serves on the boards of American Express and several other corporate and nonprofit organizations, including IBM, the Arthur Ashe Institute for Urban Health, the National Center on Addiction and Substance Abuse at Columbia University, the Smithsonian Institution's Advisory Council for the National Museum of African American History and Culture, the Phoenix House Foundation and the World Trade Center Memorial Foundation. He also is on the boards of the Partnership for New York City, The Business Council and the Business Roundtable, and serves as vice chairman of each of these organizations.

A wide variety of civic, social service and community organizations have recognized Mr. Chenault for his public service leadership. He has received the Phoenix House Public Service Award, the Corporate Responsibility Award from the International Rescue Committee and the Wall Street Rising Leadership Award, among others. In addition, he is a Fellow of the American Academy of Arts and Sciences.

Mr. Chenault holds a J.D. from Harvard Law School and a B.A. in history from Bowdoin College, and he has received a number of honorary degrees from several universities.

He and his wife, Kathryn, live in New York with their two children.

#### THE HONORABLE CHRISTINE M. DURHAM

The Honorable Christine M. Durham is chief justice of the Utah Supreme Court, a position she has held since 2002. She was appointed to the Supreme Court in 1982 after serving for four years as a justice on the Third District Court of Utah.

Chief Justice Durham graduated with honors from Wellesley College and earned a J.D. from Duke University, where she is a member of the board of trustees. After graduating from Duke, she practiced law in Durham, North Carolina. She was a partner at the law firm of Johnson, Durham & Moxley before her appointment to the bench.

Chief Justice Durham has been recognized nationally for her work in judicial education and her efforts to improve the administration of justice. Currently, she serves on the American Bar Association's Council on Legal Education and Admissions to the Bar, the body that accredits American law schools. She is also a member of the Council of the American Law Institute and a Fellow of the American Bar Association. Chief Justice Durham is past president of the National Association of Women Judges and a former member of the Federal Judicial Conference's Advisory Committee on the Rules of Civil Procedure. She was also the first chair of the Utah Judicial Council's Education Committee and a founder of the Leadership Institute in Judicial Education.

Chief Justice Durham teaches at the University of Utah College of Law and has taught previously at Duke University and Brigham Young University. She has received numerous honorary degrees and awards.

### **Presidential Medal Recipient**

#### ELLEN V. FUTTER

Ellen V. Futter is president of the American Museum of Natural History, a position she has held since 1993. Before that, she served as president of Barnard College for 13 years. In assuming both these roles, Ms. Futter made history. When she was selected president of the American Museum of Natural History, she became the first woman to assume full-time leadership of one of the preeminent museums in New York City. As president of Barnard College, she was the youngest person ever to head a major American college.

Ms. Futter graduated Phi Beta Kappa, magna cum laude, from Barnard College and earned a J.D. from Columbia Law School. She served on the board of trustees at Barnard as a student representative and was later elected to full membership. Upon graduation from law school, Ms. Futter practiced corporate law as an associate at the Wall Street firm of Milbank, Tweed, Hadley & McCloy. In 1980 she took a leave of absence from the firm to serve a one-year term as acting president of Barnard College. At the end of the term, however, she was appointed the college's president.

In addition to serving as president of the museum, Ellen Futter acts as director of several corporations and nonprofit organizations, including Memorial Sloan-Kettering Cancer Center. She is also a former chair of the board of New York Federal Reserve Bank.

Ms. Futter is a Fellow of the American Academy of Arts and Sciences and a member of the Council on Foreign Relations, the Association of the Bar of the City of New York, and the New York State and American Bar Associations. She has received numerous honorary degrees and awards, and is recognized as a dynamic voice for education.

#### HONORS RECOGNITION CONVOCATION Sunday, May 20, 2007, 9 a.m. John Cranford Adams Playhouse

#### PRESIDING

STUART RABINOWITZ, J.D. President of the University Andrew M. Boas and Mark L. Claster Distinguished Professor of Law

# Program

#### PROCESSIONAL, the audience standing

POMP AND CIRCUMSTANCE, NO. 1, SIR EDWARD ELGAR THE HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT BAND PETER LOEL BOONSHAFT, D.M.A., Conductor Professor of Music

#### MASTER OF CEREMONIES

HERMAN A. BERLINER, PH.D. Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs Lawrence Herbert Distinguished Professor Professor of Economics

#### WELCOME AND COMMENTARY

President Rabinowitz

#### PRESENTATION OF OUTSTANDING SENIOR SCHOLAR AWARDS

President Rabinowitz

Presented to

M. VERONICA SOVIERO, CLASS OF 2007 Speech Communication and Rhetorical Studies

MARYELLEN ANNE VAN WEI, CLASS OF 2007 German

#### **RECOGNITION OF HONORS CANDIDATES**

President Rabinowitz

PROVOST BERLINER

JOHN D. MILLER, B.B.A., '79 Chair, University Board of Trustees

Introductions by

LIORA PEDHAZUR SCHMELKIN, PH.D. Senior Vice Provost for Academic Affairs and Dean of Graduate Studies Leo A. Guthart Distinguished Professor in Teaching Excellence Professor of Psychology

#### RECESSIONAL, the audience standing

SINE NOMINE, RALPH VAUGHAN WILLIAMS THE HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT BAND

The audience is requested to remain in place until the academic procession has withdrawn.

### Marshals for the Academic Procession

Grand Marshal	Sandra S. Johnson, Ed.M. Vice President for Student Affairs
Faculty Marshal	NEIL H. DONAHUE, PH.D. Acting Associate Dean, Hofstra University Honors College Professor of Comparative Literature and Languages Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences
Student Marshals	M. VERONICA SOVIERO, CLASS OF 2007 Speech Communication and Rhetorical Studies MARYELLEN ANNE VAN WEI, CLASS OF 2007
	German

### BACCALAUREATE COMMENCEMENT

Sunday, May 20, 2007, 11 a.m. James M. Shuart Stadium

#### PRESIDING

STUART RABINOWITZ, J.D. President of the University Andrew M. Boas and Mark L. Claster Distinguished Professor of Law

# Program

#### PROCESSIONAL, the audience standing

POMP AND CIRCUMSTANCE, NO. 1, SIR EDWARD ELGAR THE HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT BAND PETER LOEL BOONSHAFT, D.M.A., Conductor Professor of Music

#### MASTER OF CEREMONIES

HERMAN A. BERLINER, PH.D. Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs Lawrence Herbert Distinguished Professor Professor of Economics

#### INVOCATION, the audience standing

RICHARD N. HAYES, PH.D. Member, University Board of Chaplains, Hofstra University Interfaith Center Assistant Professor of Management, Entrepreneurship and General Business

#### NATIONAL ANTHEM and ALMA MATER, the audience standing

Led by Karen Lehman, B.S.Ed., '07 Accompanied by The Hofstra University Commencement Band

#### WELCOME AND COMMENTARY

President Rabinowitz

#### CONFERRING OF HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY PRESIDENTIAL MEDAL

ELLEN V. FUTTER, J.D. President, American Museum of Natural History Presented by AMY HAGEDORN, M.S. *Member, University Board of Trustees* Citation and Conferring of Medal by PRESIDENT RABINOWITZ

#### REMARKS

Ellen V. Futter

#### RECOGNITION OF 2006-07 TEACHER OF THE YEAR AWARD RECIPIENTS

PROVOST BERLINER

Presented to

STUART L. BASS, J.D., '79 Director of Graduate Business Programs Professor of Accounting, Taxation, and Legal Studies in Business Frank G. Zarb School of Business

DAVID M. GREEN, PH.D. Associate Professor of Political Science Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

ROBERT LICATA, M.A., '04 Assistant Professor of Journalism, Media Studies and Public Relations School of Communication

MAUREEN M. MILETTA, ED.D. Associate Professor of Curriculum and Teaching School of Education and Allied Human Services

#### PRESENTATION OF LAWRENCE A. STESSIN PRIZE FOR OUTSTANDING SCHOLARLY PUBLICATION

PROVOST BERLINER

Presented to

GEORGINA D. MARTORELLA, M.L.S. Assistant Professor of Library Services "Libraries in the Aftermath of 9/11," The Reference Librarian 94 (2006): 109-137.

JASON D. WILLIAMS, PH.D. Assistant Professor of Biology "A New Species of Tomlinsonia Turquier, 1985 (Crustacea, Cirripedia, Trypetesidae) in Hermit Crab Shells from the Philippines, and a New Parasite Species of *Hemioniscus* Buchholz, 1866 (Crustacea, Isopoda, Hemioniscidae)," Zoosystema 28 (2006): 285-305. (co-authored with Christopher B. Boyko, PH.D.)

#### PRESENTATION OF ALUMNI FROM THE CLASS OF 1957

BERNARD J. FIRESTONE, PH.D. Dean, Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Professor of Political Science

#### PRESENTATION OF CANDIDATES FOR BACCALAUREATE DEGREES

PROVOST BERLINER

#### CONFERRING OF BACCALAUREATE DEGREES

President Rabinowitz

#### PARADE AND RECOGNITION OF BACCALAUREATE DEGREE RECIPIENTS

Introductions by

STUART L. BASS, J.D., '79 Director of Graduate Business Programs Frank G. Zarb School of Business Professor of Accounting, Taxation, and Legal Studies in Business

JANICE KOCH, M.A., '87; PH.D. Director, Institute for the Development of Education in the Advanced Sciences (IDEAS) School of Education and Allied Human Services Professor of Curriculum and Teaching

MARC OPPENHEIM, B.A., '00 Assistant Dean, School of Communication

GAIL M. SCHWAB, PH.D. Associate Dean, Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Professor of Romance Languages and Literatures

#### **CLOSING REMARKS**

President Rabinowitz

#### RECESSIONAL, the audience standing

SINE NOMINE, RALPH VAUGHAN WILLIAMS THE HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT BAND

The audience is requested to remain in place until the academic procession has withdrawn.

Following Commencement there will be a reception for all graduates, guests, and members of the faculty and platform party under a tent located in front of Margiotta Hall (South Campus).

### Marshals for the Academic Procession

Grand Marshal	ELLEN TASHIE FRISINA, B.A., '77; M.A. Chair, University Senate Executive Committee Associate Professor of Journalism, Media Studies and Public Relations School of Communication
Faculty Marshal	PAUL D. WARNER, PH.D. Professor of Accounting, Taxation, and Legal Studies in Business Frank G. Zarb School of Business
Baccalaureate Marshal	JAYNE E. BROWNELL, ED.D Assistant Vice President for Student Affairs
Guest Marshal	ANNETTE GREVIOUS, M.F.A. Special Assistant Professor of Drama and Dance Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Visiting Faculty Member from Claflin University, South Carolina

The University salutes the alumni of Hofstra's Class of 1957 and is especially delighted to welcome those members who are with us today.

Doris Liebman Appelbaum William Braun Richard Holland Clara E. Leftenant Jordan Ruth L. Mendes Arija S. Treijs Kathryn Lett Waddle

### GRADUATE COMMENCEMENT

Sunday, May 20, 2007, 3:30 p.m. David S. Mack Sports and Exhibition Complex

#### PRESIDING

STUART RABINOWITZ, J.D. President of the University Andrew M. Boas and Mark L. Claster Distinguished Professor of Law

### Program

#### PROCESSIONAL, the audience standing

POMP AND CIRCUMSTANCE, NO. 1, SIR EDWARD ELGAR THE HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT BAND PETER LOEL BOONSHAFT, D.M.A., Conductor Professor of Music

#### MASTER OF CEREMONIES

HERMAN A. BERLINER, PH.D. Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs Lawrence Herbert Distinguished Professor Professor of Economics

#### INVOCATION, the audience standing

RICHARD N. HAYES, PH.D. Member, University Board of Chaplains, Hofstra University Interfaith Center Assistant Professor of Management, Entrepreneurship and General Business

#### NATIONAL ANTHEM and ALMA MATER, the audience standing

Led by Karen Lehman, B.S.Ed., '07 Accompanied by The Hofstra University Commencement Band

#### WELCOME AND COMMENTARY

President Rabinowitz

#### CONFERRING OF HONORARY DEGREE

KENNETH I. CHENAULT, J.D. Chairman and Chief Executive Officer, American Express Company Doctor of Humane Letters, honoris causa Presented by JOHN D. MILLER, B.B.A., '79 Chair, University Board of Trustees Citation and Conferring of Degree by PRESIDENT RABINOWITZ

#### REMARKS

KENNETH I. CHENAULT

#### RECOGNITION OF 2006-07 TEACHER OF THE YEAR AWARD RECIPIENTS

PROVOST BERLINER

Presented to

STUART L. BASS, J.D., '79 Director of Graduate Business Programs Professor of Accounting, Taxation, and Legal Studies in Business Frank G. Zarb School of Business

DAVID M. GREEN, PH.D. Associate Professor of Political Science Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

ROBERT LICATA, M.A., '04 Assistant Professor of Journalism, Media Studies and Public Relations School of Communication

MAUREEN M. MILETTA, ED.D. Associate Professor of Curriculum and Teaching School of Education and Allied Human Services

#### PRESENTATION OF CANDIDATES FOR MASTER'S DEGREES, CERTIFICATES OF ADVANCED STUDY AND PROFESSIONAL DIPLOMAS

PROVOST BERLINER

#### CONFERRING OF MASTER'S DEGREES, CERTIFICATES OF ADVANCED STUDY AND PROFESSIONAL DIPLOMAS

President Rabinowitz

### PARADE AND RECOGNITION OF MASTER'S DEGREE, CERTIFICATE OF ADVANCED STUDY AND PROFESSIONAL DIPLOMA RECIPIENTS

Introductions by

STUART L. BASS, J.D., '79 Director of Graduate Business Programs Frank G. Zarb School of Business Professor of Accounting, Taxation, and Legal Studies in Business

STEVEN R. COSTENOBLE, PH.D. Associate Dean, Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Professor of Mathematics

KARIN J. SPENCER, PH.D., '94 Associate Dean, School of Education and Allied Human Services

#### PRESENTATION OF CANDIDATES FOR DOCTORAL DEGREES

HOFSTRA COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS AND SCIENCES BERNARD J. FIRESTONE, PH.D. Dean, Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Professor of Political Science

#### CONFERRING OF DOCTORAL DEGREES

President Rabinowitz

#### PARADE AND HOODING OF DOCTORAL DEGREE RECIPIENTS

Introductions by

BARBARA J. BOHANNON, PH.D. Associate Dean, Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Associate Professor of Mathematics

#### PRESENTATION OF CANDIDATES FOR DOCTORAL DEGREES

SCHOOL OF EDUCATION AND ALLIED HUMAN SERVICES MAUREEN O. MURPHY, PH.D. Interim Dean, School of Education and Allied Human Services Professor of Curriculum and Teaching

#### CONFERRING OF DOCTORAL DEGREES

President Rabinowitz

#### PARADE AND HOODING OF DOCTORAL DEGREE RECIPIENTS

Introductions by

KARIN J. SPENCER, PH.D., '94 Associate Dean, School of Education and Allied Human Services

#### **CLOSING REMARKS**

President Rabinowitz

#### RECESSIONAL, the audience standing

SINE NOMINE, RALPH VAUGHAN WILLIAMS THE HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT BAND

The audience is requested to remain in place until the academic procession has withdrawn.

Following Commencement there will be two reception sites for graduates, guests, and members of the faculty and platform party:

Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences, Frank G. Zarb School of Business, New College and School of Communication will gather in the Main Dining Room of the Sondra and David S. Mack Student Center (North Campus).

School of Education and Allied Human Services will gather in the main lobby of Hagedorn Hall (South Campus).

### Marshals for the Academic Procession

Grand Marshal	MAUREEN M. MILETTA, ED.D. Associate Professor of Curriculum and Teaching School of Education and Allied Human Services
Faculty Marshal	MITCHELL L. SCHARE, PH.D. Professor of Psychology Hofstra College of Liberal Arts and Sciences
Graduate Marshal	CAROL DRUMMER, M.S. Dean of Graduate Admissions

### SCHOOL OF LAW COMMENCEMENT

Sunday, May 20, 2007, 7 p.m. David S. Mack Sports and Exhibition Complex

#### PRESIDING

STUART RABINOWITZ, J.D. President of the University Andrew M. Boas and Mark L. Claster Distinguished Professor of Law

# Program

#### PROCESSIONAL, the audience standing

POMP AND CIRCUMSTANCE, NO. 1, SIR EDWARD ELGAR THE HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT BAND PETER LOEL BOONSHAFT, D.M.A., Conductor Professor of Music

#### MASTER OF CEREMONIES

HERMAN A. BERLINER, PH.D. Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs Lawrence Herbert Distinguished Professor Professor of Economics

#### INVOCATION, the audience standing

RABBI MEIR MITELMAN, M.S.W. Member, University Board of Chaplains, Hofstra University Interfaith Center

#### NATIONAL ANTHEM and ALMA MATER, the audience standing

Led by Karen Lehman, B.S.Ed, '07 Accompanied by The Hofstra University Commencement Band

#### WELCOME AND COMMENTARY

President Rabinowitz

#### CONFERRING OF HONORARY DEGREE

HON. CHRISTINE M. DURHAM, J.D. Chief Justice, Utah Supreme Court Doctor of Laws, honoris causa Presented by JANIS M. MEYER, J.D., '81 Member, University Board of Trustees Citation and Conferring of Degree by PRESIDENT RABINOWITZ

#### REMARKS

THE HONORABLE CHRISTINE M. DURHAM

# PRESENTATION OF THE UNIVERSITY AWARD FOR SCHOOL OF LAW 2006-07 TEACHER OF THE YEAR

Introduction by

NORA V. DEMLEITNER, J.D.; LL.M. Interim Dean and Professor of Law

Presented to

I. BENNETT CAPERS, J.D. Associate Professor of Law

#### PRESENTATION OF CANDIDATES FOR JURIS DOCTOR DEGREE

INTERIM DEAN DEMLEITNER

#### CONFERRING OF JURIS DOCTOR DEGREES

President Rabinowitz

#### PARADE AND HOODING OF JURIS DOCTOR DEGREE RECIPIENTS

Introductions by

MIRIAM R. ALBERT, J.D.; LL.M. Vice Dean for Administration and Clinical Professor of Law

Assisted by

ALAFAIR S. BURKE, J.D. Associate Professor of Law

LAWRENCE W. KESSLER, J.D. Richard J. Cardali Distinguished Professor of Trial Advocacy

#### PRESENTATION OF CANDIDATES FOR MASTER OF LAWS DEGREE

INTERIM DEAN DEMLEITNER

#### CONFERRING OF MASTER OF LAWS DEGREES

President Rabinowitz

#### PARADE AND RECOGNITION OF MASTER OF LAWS DEGREE RECIPIENTS

JAMES E. HICKEY, JR., J.D.; PH.D. Director of International Programs, School of Law Professor of Law

#### PRESENTATION OF MAURICE A. DEANE AWARD

INTERIM DEAN DEMLEITNER

#### PRESENTATION OF DISTINGUISHED SERVICE TO THE SCHOOL AWARD

LINDA GALLER, J.D.; LL.M. *Professor of Law* 

#### PRESENTATION OF GINA MARIA ESCARCE MEMORIAL AWARD

PROFESSOR GALLER

#### PRESENTATION OF WLLIAM ERIC GOLDBERG SCHOLARSHIP

PROFESSOR GALLER

#### PRESENTATION OF OUTSTANDING LAW STUDENT AWARD

PROFESSOR GALLER

#### CLOSING REMARKS

President Rabinowitz

#### RECESSIONAL

SINE NOMINE, RALPH VAUGHAN WILLIAMS THE HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT BAND

The audience is requested to remain in place until the academic procession has withdrawn.

Following Commencement there will be a reception for graduates, their guests, and members of the faculty and platform party in the Leeds, Morelli & Brown Atrium located on the second floor of the Barbara and Maurice A. Deane Law Library.

### Marshals for the Academic Procession

Grand Marshal	I. BENNETT CAPERS, J.D. Associate Professor of Law
Faculty Marshal	MITCHELL GANS, B.B.A., '71; J.D., '74 Steven A. Horowitz Distinguished Professor of Tax Law
Student Marshals	RONALD J. COLOMBO, J.D. Associate Professor of Law
	ELIZABETH M. GLAZER, J.D. Associate Professor of Law

### **Honors** Candidates

The following students graduated August 31, 2006, December 31, 2006, or January 31, 2007, or will graduate May 31, 2007, or August 31, 2007. All candidates who have a cumulative grade point average of 3.55 or higher are considered Honors Candidates. Only those degree recipients with a final grade point average of 3.6 or higher will officially qualify for graduation with distinction.

#### August 31, 2006, Degree Recipients

CAITLIN PATRICIA ABBER GRACE BELLINO YAEL BLAU SIMONA BURBACKI CATHERINE CAPO JESSICA L. COLBURN SHANNON NICOLE CULLIN LAUREN DE LUCA MATTHEW FRANCIS DIANO ELYSE DANA DRESSLER MICHAEL J. DUFFY BRITTAWNÉE E. ENOS ALINA LETITIA FLORESCU LUCY GAROFALO CHARLES DEON HALE JOSHUA LEE KAHN AMY KRYSIEWSKI JAMES MCKAY LINDSAY NANCY LYNN MILTON PETER S. NOCE THOMAS J. REGNER JACQUELÍNE NICOLE ROSSO

DORIN GAYLE RUFER SAM VICTOR RUGGERI SHARON RENÉE SHAPIRO ROSE ANN A. SOUTHARD KATRINA ELISE STEN AMANDA JEAN TORO SCOTT MICHAEL WILLIAMS JULIE ANNE ZAFIROPOULOS NICOLE M. ZONA LILIANA MARCELA ZULUAGA

#### December 31, 2006, Degree Recipients

MICHELLE BARBARA ALBANESE EYAL ANGEL GLADYS ELENA ARDON KATHRYN AUSTIN ROMAN BABADZHANOV THERESA ROSE BASILE ASHLEY RAE BENTON SHANA MICHELE BITTERMAN KENNETH LAMSON BROWN RAYMOND FRANK BUDELMAN JESSE ADAM BUONAMASSA ZARINA BURBACKI MICHAEL DENNIS CAMP III STANLEY CHENG CRYSTAL FELICIA COHEN MEGHNA FRENIL DAND MATTHEW G. DEMASI JEAN MARIE DERESPINA ERIN LYNN DUFF PAMELA JAYNE EGBERT NICOLE MICHELE EYE NEIL JOSEPH FORESTO ELIZABETH ANN FREI TRISHA C. GRANT

Social Science Finance Management Political Science Italian and Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences Community Health Exercise Specialist English Print Journalism Sociology English Dance Audio/Radio and Public Relations Professional Studies Management Audio/Radio Public Relations and Community Health Creative Studies History and Elementary Education Accounting Finance and Accounting Speech Communication and Rhetorical Studies and Early Childhood Education Fine Arts and English Psychology Social Science Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences Public Relations Exercise Specialist Political Science and Broadcast Journalism English and English Education Psychology Professional Studies

Industrial Engineering Mechanical Engineering Legal Studies in Business Management Political Science English and English Education Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences Public Relations Professional Studies English and Political Science Finance Political Science Spanish and Foreign Language Education Accounting Broadcast Journalism Finance Music Education Marketing Sociology Music Education Psychology and Elementary Education Marketing English and Psychology Psychology

PATRICK STACKPOLE GROARKE MEGAN A. HANCE JAMES R. HASSEL, JR. KATHERINE JACOBS DURVA JAVERI PARASHOS T. KALAITZIS KATERINA NICOLETTA KLADIAS ERICA R. KNOWLES DEBRA ELIZABETH KONTOGIANIS PETER JAMES KWIATKOWSKI ANITA L. LALJIT STELLA C. LAMBOS MICHELLE ANN LANOCE JENNIFER LYNN LAVELLA LAURA MICHELLE LUNGARELLI MELISSA JEAN LYE MURRAY MALEH TEISHA LEE MARY KRISTYNE MICHELLE MIDDLETON JENNIFER RACHAEL NEWMAN ROSEANNE PANDULLO OLIN GRANT PARKER DANIELLE E. POLETTI KATINA DANIELLE PUGSLEY BONNIE RUTH RABIN ALEXANDER J. RAMSEY KARLA VANESSA RODRIGUEZ ABBY JO ROGERS SHAINA TOVA SLONIM GABRIELLE ALYSE STARUCH PETER ANDREW STRECANSKY ALFRED J. SUTTON LAURA ELIZABETH SWEENEY J. P. WAGNER KRISTEN MARCELLA WAGNER LISA HANNA WAMBOLD MARGURET ASHTON WENK KATHRYN HELEN WIECKHORST GERALD J. WOOD III PAULA ZÍZZADORO

#### January 31, 2007, Degree Recipients

LISA ALIANA CORBIN GABRIEL GUILLERMO LEON JENNIFER LEIGH SALGADO STEFANIE STOLER

#### May 31, 2007, Degree Candidates

DESIRÉE MARIE ACCOMANDO LEAH JANE ADDY KRISTIN ELISE ALLOCCO ANNICK ASKA JANINE SARAH ASTARITA KATHIANA AURELIEN MARY ELIZABETH BAMBINO PAUL LAWRENCE BARON JESSICA GAIL BARTHLOW JILLIAN MARIE BENSON MATTHEW GREGORY BISANZ

DANA MARIE BLASUCCI DANIEL BORGIA TERRI E. BOWMAN COURTNEY JOAN BRESLIN NICOLE RENAE BROUSSARD DREW A. BUONO MORGAN C. BUSSONNAIS PHILIP ARTHUR BUTLER KERRY ANN CAMERER NICOLE MARIE CANNIZZARO LYNETTE CAPUTO TANYA PATRICE CARTER MIA ELIZABETH CASEY BRETT ROBERT CASSIDY Electrical Engineering Health Education Management Management Finance Electrical Engineering Marketing Music Music Education English Finance Physician Assistant Studies Public Relations Professional Studies Social Science Physician Assistant Studies Marketing Psychology Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences Psychology Management Political Science Spanish and Foreign Language Education Spanish and Foreign Language Education Physical Education Management and Finance Philosophy Psychology Industrial Engineering History and Social Studies Education English and English Education Marketing Physical Education Accounting International Business Psychology and Elementary Education Creative Studies Music Accounting Psychology

English Mathematical Business Economics Psychology and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Mass Media Studies

Drama and English Mathematics English and Geology Sociology Psychology and Early Childhood Education Legal Studies in Business Social Science Psychology Psychology English Accounting, Legal Studies in Business, Management, and Political Science Marketing History History Theater Arts Dance and Entrepreneurship Print Journalism Dance and Psychology History and Political Science Public Relations Psychology and Elementary Education Accounting Legal Studies in Business Political Science Legal Studies in Business

JESSE F. CATALDO JULIA CATHERINE CAVA NATASHA LAURA CECERE DANIEL ADAM CERIANO KIRAN CHAITRAM KAMNI CHANDIHOK ABIGAIL FRANCES CLARK VERONICA CLARK COFFEY VICTORIA LEE CONFORTI TARA K. CONRY RACHEL DIENER COOGAN KACHEL DIENER COOGAN KELLIE T. CORBETT ROBERT MICHAEL CORCORAN MATTHEW DAVID CRAIG MATTHEW J. CRICHTON ELIZABETH ANNE CURLEY NATHAN ANDREW CYPHERT JACLYN M. DALY SERAPHINA MARY D'ANNA NICOLE MARIE DE FEO ELIZABETH DELANEY SARAH JANINE DELPIZZO NICOLE MARIE DEVAREN MICHAEL LEE DIBIASE KARI KRISTEN DIFIORE AMY ELIZABETH DIFRANCO SAMANTHA ELIZABETH DIMISA ERIC MICHAEL DUBINSKY ALYSSA P. DUNN JACQUELINE MARIE ENDE LAURA BARBARA ENGBERG JOSEPH ESPOSITO CINDY MARIE ETTENHUBER JESSICA T. FALCO CHRISTINA MARIE FANELLI ROSE PACIFICO FARCO NADIA FAROOO ALICIA FASTMAN JOSEPH MARIO FAULISI DANA ANN FELDMAN LISABETH FIGUCCIO BRENNA LORRAINE FILAZZOLA DOROTHY FRANCIS FITZPATRICK JESSICA M. FITZPATRICK JENNIFER DOROTHY FLETCHER TASHA ROSE FONSECA CARA ELYSE FORTE VICTORIA ELIZABETH FRISSE BRIAN P. GAMBLE STEVEN MICHAEL GAMELIN MALLORY LAUREN GASS ALEXANDRA DAWN GASTEL SIMONE MICHELLE GELMAN LAURA MARIE GENDUSO ROBYN M. GERTNER JESSICA CHRISTINE GIAMETTA BRIANA MARIE GILMORE VALENTENE MARIE GIORDANO LAURA JEAN GIUNTA LISA ANN GIUNTA MELISSA S. GOLDBERG JENNEE REBECCA GROPPER ALLISON HAIGNEY ROBERT JOHN HAMMOND KELLY ANNE HAROLD ANDREW S. HARTMAN JEAN MARIE HATRED MARGARET HAWRYLUK MICHAEL RICHARD HEARNE CHRISTIAN HILAIRE EMILY ALTA HOCKADAY LAUREN HOFFMAN AMY ELLEN HUDAK IAMES MICHAEL HUGGER KATHLEEN THERESA HUNKER CHELSEA BROOKE JABLON ANDREW JACKLIN PRACHI JAIN LAUREN M. JONES ALLEGRA KAISER

English Mathematics and Mathematics Education Humanities Finance Mathematical Economics Accounting Film Studies and Production English Psychology and Elementary Education Print Iournalism Psychology Management Accounting Geography History and Social Studies Education Exercise Specialist Music Dance and Psychology Psychology Biology and Science Education Community Health Video/Television Marketing Psychology Psychology English and English Education Psychology Psychology Psychology Video/Television and Business Public Relations Music History and Social Studies Education Political Science Mass Media Studies Professional Studies Psychology and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Psychology Accounting Dance Accounting Psychology Anthropology Marketing Psychology and Early Childhood Education English and Drama Public Relations Psychology Business Computer Information Systems Management Psychology Legal Studies in Business Community Health Marketing English and English Education Theater Arts Political Science Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences Énglish History Legal Studies in Business Film Studies and Production and Marketing Biochemistry Finance Video/Television and Film Accounting Accounting Print Journalism Marketing Mechanical Engineering and Mathematics Drama Marketing Psychology and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Mathematical Business Economics Political Science and History Music Education Marketing Marketing Marketing Marketing

RUBY KAKAR JESSICA JANET KALIKA KATELYN MARIE KAMINSKAS LAURA APRIL KAMINSKI RYAN AUSTIN KEATING STEFANIE EVA KERKENIDES ALANA LEAH KESSELMAN IULLIAN KICKBUSCH AUDRA L. KINCAID CHARLES HENRY KING III LEIGH ANN KLEIN KARA JANELLE KOCH ALEXSEY KOCHKIN JENNA MARIE KOCKA CHA YEUP KOO KAITLIN KOSTEL JULIA ILONA KUDLACZ MICHAEL ANTHONY LAFEMINA JOSHUA ALEXANDER LANIER KAREN LEHMAN DANIELLE N. LEMAY MATTHEW DUANE LENHARDT MEAGAN ELISABETH LEWIS SEKAYI N. LIBURD FALON A. LIOI LAUREN MARIE LITWA SHAWN ERIC LOVATO NICHOLAS A. G. MAGILL JOSEPH M. MARRO NICHOLAS JOSEPH MARTIN RUDIS E. MATA ALISSA VICTORIA MAZZO ABBEY L. MCCARTY ERIN MARIE MCDOWELL ADAM MICHAEL MCGUIRE SIMON E. MILLER LAUREN MICHELE MONTALBANO JONATHAN EDWARD MORALES LIA ELIZABETH MULLIGAN LIZANNE DEBORAH MURPHY IENNIFER MARIE MURRAY ADAM MICHAEL NAGEL JOSEPH ANTHONY NAPOLI MATTHEW ERIC NEEDLEMAN HOLLY NIKODEM ALLEN A. NISANYAN MICHAEL VINCENT NOTARILE ANNAMARIA RITA NUCERA THOMAS MICHAEL O'CONNOR FRANK MICHAEL OLIVA VICTORIA J. OLIVOTTI EZENWA MATHIAS ONWUGBENU JESSIE MARIE OSBORNE CHRISTINA LYNN PAGANO REBEKAH D. PAINE PAUL JOSEPH PALAZZOLO LAUREN ELIZABETH PALLADINO MELODY JOY PERLBERG AVINASH PERSAUD KIRSTEN ELISE PETERSEN KERRY ESTELLE PIAGGIONE ANNA PIAZZA ROBERT DOMENIC PIAZZAROLI ASHLEY GAIT PICHON ELIZABETH BERNADETTE PIERDOMINICI JENNIFER L. PISANO MICHAEL J. POMERANTZ ANJALI PRAKASH TYLER SCOT PUITZ EVAN SCOTT PURVIN ROBERT JOHN QUINN, JR. MICHELLE MONIQUE RACER KATHRYN RAFFO LEELA KAVITA RAMDEEN CHABELY MARIE RAMOS JENNIFER ANNE REINFURT LEANNE MARIE GRACE RICCHIUTI JESSICA RICE DARA JILL RICHARDS LINDSAY ANN ROCCI

Accounting Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences Marketing Film Studies and Production Biology Psychology and Elementary Education Marketing Philosophy and Political Science Print Journalism Psychology Fine Arts Audio, Video and Film Philosophy Video/Television and Film Accounting Video/Television Philosophy History and Music Philosophy and Economics Music Education Drama Music Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences Geology Marketing Psychology and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Music English and Drama Music English and Sociology Accounting Comparative Literature and Italian Dance and Psychology Broadcast Journalism Management and Psychology Entrepreneurship Psychology and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Accounting Social Science Biology English and Elementary Education Print Journalism and History International Business and Marketing Film Studies and Production Print Iournalism Marketing Audio, Video and Film and History Psychology and Elementary Education History and Social Studies Education Legal Studies in Business Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences Mathematical Economics Public Relations Accounting Public Relations Mathematics Physics Biology Finance Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences History Art History and Italian Public Relations Political Science Print Journalism Video/Television Political Science Mathematics and Elementary Education Accounting Political Science Accounting Community Health Sociology and Elementary Education Philosophy and Marketing English Music Education Drama and Video/Television Public Relations Psychology and Elementary Education Video/Television

ASHLEY ROGALA MATTHEW CHARLES ROHDE AKIKO ROKUBE STEVEN ALEXANDER ROSARIO DAMIAN ROSS EREZ RUBINSTEIN KRISTEN LAUREN RUCCATANO NATHAN CHARLES RUCCI NOELLE ELIZABETH RUSSO TINA MARIE SANTANIELLO STEVEN MICHAEL SATRIANO TARA JOYCE SATTLER ADAM BRADLEY SCHAIN LENA GUNILLA SIGRID SCHATZ ELIZABETH ANN SCHMERMUND JESSICA KAREN SCHMUGAR BRITTANY FRANCES SCOTT CARINA ELIZABETH SCOTT MARIA SEMINATORE REEM SHEIKH JOANNA MADELYN MORANTE SIEBEN RACHEL TARA SIEGEL SCOTT IAN SILVERMAN JUSTIN MATTHEW SILVERSTEIN KATHLEEN ALICE SIMMONS JOSEPH SINACORI SAMRATH SINGH JUSTIN RICHARD SLOSSER WILLIAM PAUL SMITH M. VERONICA SOVIERO NOAH JAMES SPELLMAN EFFIE STAMATINOS BRIAN EDWARD STAMILE SABRINA STEIN PATRICIA JOSEPHINE STELLATO LEILAND S. H. STEVENS KRISTEN M. STOLZ SHAUN SINGH SUKUL ALEXANDER PAUL SULLIVAN DANIEL TAWIL GREGORY SCOTT TERRINONI MATTHEW S. TESTA GINA THOMAS RICHARD NICHOLAS TINELLI MOLLY HOERA TITTLER CANDICE TOBIN LISA M. TOSTI CAMTRANG TRAN MICHELLE CHRISTINA TUCCI MELANIE A. VALEO MARYELLEN ANNE VAN WIE VICTORIA LYNN VIOLA APRIL J. VOOS CHARLES VINCENT WALSH, JR. AMY SARAH WARCHOLA ANTHONY JOSEPH WEBER PAULINA WEGLARZ MATTHEW IVAN WEINTRAUB KELLY ELIZABETH WELCH LAURIEL ELIZABETH WHITE LINDSAY ANN WILKES SETH ADAM WINSTON KATHERINE ANN WOLANSKE NATHAN BENJAMIN YADGAR ALEX ZAHARAKIS

#### August 31, 2007, Degree Participants

JILLIAN BREITFELLER MATTHEW MICHAEL CARNOVALE ADAM JOSEPH DE LUCIA DESMOND FRANCIS EMMETT KIRIAKI FOTIADIS MEHNAZ KHALFAN DARNISHA ALON LEWIS CHRISTINA LAUREN MILLER STEVEN M. QUEIROLO MELISSA LEIGH RITTMANN LAURA ELIZABETH RODELL LISA SARDO-SIEGMANN KERIAKE SEMERIZIDES

Mathematics and Mathematics Education Management Fine Arts Management Accounting Computer Science History Video/Television Psychology Social Science Accounting Dance History Social Science English Psychology and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Drama and Psychology Theater Arts Ineater Arts Italian and Foreign Language Education Philosophy and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Speech Communication and Rhetorical Studies and Elementary Education Marketing Accounting Linguistics English and English Education Philosophy Biology Finance and Accounting Anthropology Speech Communication and Rhetorical Studies Finance Film Studies and Production Accounting Marketing Spanish and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Psychology Accounting Finance History Broadcast Journalism Business Économics Physics and Science Education Psychology Accounting Music Education Film Studies and Production Theater Arts Biology Psychology Marketing German Dance Psychology Accounting History and Social Studies Education Engineering Science Social Science Accounting Linguistics Public Relations Psychology and Early Childhood and Childhood Education Accounting Dance Political Science Applied Physics

Psychology Fine Arts Fine Arts Professional Studies Broadcast Journalism Psychology English Marketing Machanical Engineering English and Theater Arts Print Journalism Professional Studies Biology

#### **BACCALAUREATE DEGREES**

#### FRANK G. ZARB SCHOOL OF BUSINESS

#### BACHELOR OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

JANUARY 31, 2007, DEGREE RECIPIENTS WINSTON ALEXANDER MARINA IRENE ANGELIDES JOSEPHINE RAMONITA BRADLEY FRANCK CINE DAVID ELIOT COHEN ANGEL ZACARIAS DELGADO STEPHEN M. DUGANIERI MARGARET ELAINE GORMON-VAZQUEZ MICHAEL ROBERT HICKS DAVID ERIC LOHMAN CHRISTOPHER LEE MICELI JOSEPH JAMES MISTRULLI NEAL RAMLAKHAN DZIFA VAN LARE

#### MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES

ABDULLAH AHMAD JOHN CHRISTOPHER ALDEBOT SETH SAMUEL ALEXANDER GEOVANNY ANTONIO ALFARO LAUREN ASHLEY ALLEVA ALEJANDRA GABRIELA ALMEIDA LUNA JOSEPH SALVADOR ALVAREZ STEVEN ANDREW ALVES INGRID L. AMAYA ARNEL L. ANDRADA KATHLEEN NICOLE ANSLEY DOLORES ANNE ARICO MELANIE ARON VARZAN KATHIANA AURELIEN ALI VOLKAN AVCI STEPHANIE AVOLETTA ERIC MATTHEW BALSON IOSEPH PHILIP BARBUSCA VINCENZO BARCHINI ERIC MICHAEL BARKER TODD ALAN BASS RICKY BATHIJA CASEY A. BEAUDET DIANA BELLARIO HILLARY D. BERLINER KIMBERLY ANN BETHELL MATTHEW GREGORY BISANZ LANCE BISESAR DANA MARIE BLASUCCI JACOB A. BLIER DIANE JOHANNA BOLLEN STEPHANIE BONILLA MATTHEW PATRICK BRADY MATTHEW JACE BROOKS NICOLE RENAE BROUSSARD KERRISHA NATASHA BROWN RORY XAVIER BROWN DAVID LOUIS BROWNSTEIN HEIDI BUCCIGROSS ANDREA BURMAN JENNIFER CHRISTINE BURNS ANDREW CAMPANA LYNETTE CAPUTO KRYSTA J. CARDINALE

ANDREW JOSEPH CARRACINO STEPHEN F. CARRASSO TANYA PATRICE CARTER JENNA ANNE CASANO IESSE CASSELL BRETT ROBERT CASSIDY PAMELA A. CASTAGNA MARTINA CAWLEY-MUNZER KIRIAKOULA CEKO DANIEL ADAM CERIANO KAMNI CHANDIHOK MIRANDA CHIN MELODIE SUSAN CHRISTIE CONSTANTINOS GEORGE CHRISTOUDIAS DANIELLE VALENCIA CLAY MICHAEL GERALD COATES STEPHANIE ANNE CODISPOTI MILENE COITO ELIZABETH COLES BRIAN PATRICK CONROY KERI ANN COOKE KELLIE T. CORBETT ROBERT MICHAEL CORCORAN OSCAR A. CORTEZ JESSICA DEFOREST COWPERTHWAIT SINISA MARK CUDINA NILSA ANN CUNHA DANNY CUSICANQUI IOSEPH ROMAN CZOCHANSKI MATTHEW PATRICK DANESE MICHAEL DEGREGORIO SHENA N. DELGADO BRIAN MATTHEW DELSHAD MATTHEW ROBERT DEMONTAGNAC JEFFREY CLARK DENLEA, JR. MILISA DEONARINE CHRISTOPHER ANTHONY DEPIETRO ITHALMAR KING JACKSON DE SEDAS NICOLE MARIE DEVAREN WILLIAM JOSEPH DEVITO ALLISON DIBENEDETTO VITO DIMATTEO, JR. KAREN ELIZABETH DURAN MARK DURCAN MARIE-LINDA AHIZA EBOUKLE GABRIEL ECHEVARRIA LEONID EFROS SCOTT MICHAEL EGAN ISAAC MEHDIZADEH ELYASSOFF DAVID SCOTT FASHBINDER JOSEPH MARIO FAULISI MICHAEL JOSEPH FEDUN ANDREW NEIL FEINGOLD RAUL JOSE FERNANDEZ TAVAREZ LISABETH FIGUCCIO TINIOUIA E. FISHER JESSICA M. FITZPATRICK DONALD CAMERION FORD CHRISTOPHER BENJAMIN FRANKS CHRISTOPHER FRAZIER BRYAN WAINE FRIEDMAN VINCENT J. GACCIONE IAMES GALLO SEAN MICHAEL GALWAY BRIAN P. GAMBLE STEVEN MICHAEL GAMELIN RICHARD MATTHEW GARY ALEXANDRA DAWN GASTEL LAURA MARIE GENDUSO GERASIMOS GEORGATOS CHARLES GEORGE JENNIFER E. GETTLIN VANESSA NICOLE GIDDEN

LAURIANNE GILDEA TENICHA AFEEFAH GITTENS MELISSA S. GOLDBERG CADE HARRIS GOLDENBERG GEOFFREY ERIC GOODMAN MARISA BROOKE GOODMAN NITIN S. GOPALANI SARAH L. GOTTHEIM EVAN S. GOTTLIEB LLOYD EVAN GOULBOURNE CORY M. GREEN MICHAEL C. GREGSON MATTHEW GRIFFING JENNEE REBECCA GROPPER ANDRES GUZMAN GARCIA KRISTEN HAHN PHILIP GREGORY HALL IAIN MELVILLE HAMID ROBERT JOHN HAMMOND LANA DELGADO HARSHAW ANDREW S. HARTMAN JEAN MARIE HATRED ROBERT MARTIN HATTAUER KATHERINE ELIZABETH HAWE MICHAEL RICHARD HEARNE MEGAN LOUISE HEINEMANN MATTHEW HELLER LAUREN HOFFMAN MICHAEL BRANDON HORN NOELLA KATHERINE HOWARD LAUREN ASHLEY HUMPHREYS ANGELO IADEVAIA GIUSEPPE IANNUCCI DERICK BRIAN ILCHERT NICOLE MARIE INFANTE JUSTIN MICHAEL ISAAC ANDREW JACKLIN PRACHI JAIN TERRENCE DEVONE JENNINGS, JR. JEREMY M. JONES LAUREN M. JONES STEVEN PETER IORDAN ALLEGRA KAISER RUBY KAKAR KATELYN MARIE KAMINSKAS ALYSON RENEE KANARAS HYUNKEYONG KANG BRIAN SCOTT KAPLAN JONATHAN AARON KASHANIAN , ANDREW P. KATES MICHAEL PHILIP KATZ MICHELE ANNE KAUDERS ANTHONY JOSEPH KELLER ALANA LEAH KESSELMAN IOHN T. KEYSOR ARAM S. KHACHATURIAN KRISTEN NOEL KINDBERGH AIKO KISHI JEREMIAH KLEPPER LINWOOD EARL KNIGHT CURTIS ANTHONY KOLLARUS TOMOKI KONDO CHA YEUP KOO THOMAS WALTER KOPEC DAVID KENNETH KOWALENKO MILAN KOWALEWSKI KIMBERLY MEGAN KOZLOWSKI JAKE ALEXANDER KRAMER MICHAEL JOHN KRAUCIUNAS DANIEL EVAN KRAUSS PETER MARK KRYSIAK JACOB PAUL KUCHERA III BRYAN JOSEPH KUNKEL

KEVIN KUNZ SCOTT JAMES LAIRD AMAR K. LALAJI CATHERINE THERESA LARGE STEVEN CHARLES LAURICELLA JASON LAWNER KIEL R. LAWRENCE REBECCA LEIGH LENNON BEN LING MATTHEW JAMES LINSALATA FALON A. LIOI MATHEW LIPMAN LAUREN LYNN LOCASCIO JOSHUA JOSEPH LORING RYAN LUCAS JOHN C. LUDINGTON III CHRISTOS LYSIKATOS GEORGE LYSIKATOS FAHEEM MAHMUD KIRANDEEP MANDER LORI ANN MARGARET MANIATAKIS ROBERT L. MANTEGAZZA MICHAEL A. MARTIN RUDIS E. MATA STEPHEN NICHOLAS MATTEO, JR. BARBARA V. MATTHEWS JENNIFER LYNN MATTHEWS JOSEPH MATTHEWS KAREN ANNE MATTHIESSEN CHRISTOPHER M. MAYO RICHARD W. MCGRATH ADAM MICHAEL MCGUIRE MORGAN ELIZABETH MCNULTY MICHAEL A. MEDINA JANINE THERESA MELIAMBRO CHRISTOPHER JOSEPH MELITO MICHAEL ANDREW MESSINA THERESA MARIE METZDORFF JOHN MICHAEL MICHAEL VINCENT MILILLO SIMON E. MILLER LAVINA J. MOOLCHANDANI JONATHAN EDWARD MORALES SHARON MORE CHRISTOPHER RANDALL MORGAN OLGA MOROZOVA EDWARD THOMAS MURPHY JOSEPH ANTHONY NAPOLI DEEPA NAVI VADIM NAYMAN NAJIM NEZAMY BENJAMIN NIEVES ALLEN A. NISANYAN MICHAEL KEVIN NOCELLA, JR. KATHERYN ALLISON NOLAN NICOLA TERESA NUGENT ZAINA OBEID FRANK MICHAEL OLIVA OSMOND OLLENNU ANTHONY CHRISTOPHER ORISSES SEAN WILLIAM OSTROWER CHRISTINA LYNN PAGANO WILLIAM JOHN PANAGAKO JULIENNE PAPA CHRISTOS PAPANAKIOS NATASHA PAPAZOGLOU JOHN C. PAPPAS JORGE FRANCISCO PAREJA TIMOTHY WAYNE PARKES CASEY LYNN PARKS MARTIN PARUCH LOUIE PAVLOUNIS NICOLE D. PERKINS DANIEL J. PERLIN AVINASH PERSAUD MAHARANIE PERSAUD

MARYELLEN PETASSI DANIEL ROSS PHILLIPS MELODY PHUA NOELISA PICHARDO BORIS PIERRE-ANTOINE LETICIA PIPER PAUL S. POIDOMANI DIMITRIOS M. PSALLIDAS TYLER SCOT PUITZ SUSAN N. OUAGLIATA ROBERT JOHN QUINN, JR. AMIR RAHMAN TAHA RAHMAN LUCY RAMALHETE LEELA KAVITA RAMDEEN LUIS J. RAMOS MICHAEL JAMES RASTEIRO RUDOLPHE GERARD REMY MAKENNY J. RIVERA GINA RIZZOTTO FREDERICK ROBINSON VERNEECE CLAIRE ROBINSON GLADYS M. RODRIGUEZ PATRICK ROGERS MATTHEW CHARLES ROHDE STEVEN ALEXANDER ROSARIO MICHAEL WALLACE ROSCHNOTTI ALEXANDER ROSENBLATT CAMILLE DEIDRE ROSS DAMIAN ROSS LAURA NICOLE ROSS ROBERT MCGRATH ROTTKAMP SAMANTHA JILL ROZAKIS DAVID RUDIN GLENN ANTHONY RUSSO JOSEPH RUSSO, JR. ALLISON MARIE SABATINO GRAIG CARAMELLA SAMMIS STEVEN MICHAEL SATRIANO VINCENT SAUNDERS JAMIE LEIGH SCHMALZLE JESSICA ANN SCHMIDLIN SCOTT BENJAMIN SCHWARTZ LAURA B. SCHWARZ CHRISTOPHER KARL SEBALD PAYAL K. SEWANI DANIELLE CHRISTINE SHAHIN EMILY R. SHAKIN MICHAEL JUSTIN SHALIK JASON SINGH SIDANA RACHEL TARA SIEGEL SCOTT IAN SILVERMAN ADAM P. SILVERSTEIN BRIAN S. SILVERSTEIN JUSTIN RICHARD SLOSSER NOAH JAMES SPELLMAN BRIAN EDWARD STAMILE SABRINA STEIN KRISTEN M. STOLZ ALLISON MARIE SUBACZ ERIC JOHN SUGALSKI SHAUN SINGH SUKUL DAVID SAVERIO SUSI ROBIN ELVSSA TABACKMAN HANIE ADAM TADROS ELIZABETH MARIE TAFONE APRIL NICOLE TALLEY LINDSAY M. TARSIO JAMES AARON TAYLOR JONATHAN M. TENGCO RICHARD NICHOLAS TINELLI JOANNA TORO ASHLEY E. TROUTMAN MELANIE A. VALEO DIEGO ALEJANDRO VARGAS JINA CAROLINA VARGAS

AMIT VEERAMACHANENI MICHELLE LAUREN VICARI JUNELLA NIKKI VIOLA ABIGAIL BROOKE VITANZA BETHANY WALSH CHARLES VINCENT WALSH, JR. MATTHEW IVAN WEINTRAUB JACLYN JENIFER WEST NICKALIA A. WILKINSON CALLEN JAMES WILLIAMSON AMELIA KATHERINE WINKWORTH SETH ADAM WINSTON PRECIOUS DIONNE WOLO NICHOLAS JAMES YACCO SUSAN YAU LARA YILDIZ MITCHELL BRADLEY YOHAI STEFANS J. ZAFFUTO DANIEL ZALK JENNIFER VIVIANA ZAMBRANO JONATHAN MICHAEL ZEVA , DIANA L. ZINKOWSKI TAMARA CHERYL ZUSI JUSTIN ZYLBERT

#### AUGUST 31, 2007, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS

ALBERT BONIFACIO AGUILA ROGER ALFONSO AMADEO J. ANSELIN BARLETTA LISAMARIE C. ANSELMO NICOLE S. ARGILA DEBBIE ATHANASIOU KALISHA KIERA BLOCKER JAMES MICHAEL BLOUNT JENNIFER A. CANGELOSI EDWIN CAPERA DINA O. CHAHINE RITCHIE CHAN LAURA CHERYL COHEN RAYSA ARELIS COLLADO ANTONIO CHARLES COLON BRANDON ADAM COURTER CHRISTOPHER M. DABU RICHARD PAUL DEPASCALE KAREN DORVILUS ALISON DRAY PATRICIA ANN DUFFY B. KELLY DUMANKAYA RYAN R. DUNN TIMOTHY G. DURKIN HENRY J. EDOUARD DANIEL ESPOSITO III MICHAEL FEDELE ALYSSA FAYE FREEZMAN JOHN ROBERT FUHRMAN JERRY GEORGE BENJAMIN JOEL GLASER THERESA ANN GOLINELLO BERNARD GREENE GARY GROSS JASON NATHANIEL HALL JACQUELINE DENESE HANSON GREGORY J. HENSON JENNIFER HILL JACIARA S. ISAAC YANNIQUE R. JOSEPH PRISCILLA DELING KAM ANDREW VINCENT KELTY ANDREW CHRISTOPHER KHOURY MICHAEL T. KIM ERIC H. KIPERWASSER MICHAEL KOCHEN YABRE DOMINIQUE KOMPAORE AGAPE LANA KONSTANDAKOPOULOS ROBERT JOSEPH KREVAT ADIS KURKYAPICI

DIANA LAM GREGORY F. LICATA DANIELLE P. LIGHT MAURICE DANIELLE LIGONDE CHRISTINA LOCHARD MARIA RAISMARYS LOPEZ TIFFANY L. LUMSDEN TIFFANY CHEVONNE MARTIN THOMAS MILEWSKI CHRISTINA LAUREN MILLER GREGORY PAUL MOLINI STEPHANIE MARIA MOORE JASON WINSTON MURRAY CHRISTINA MARIA MUSACCHIA PHONG VAN NGUYEN STEVEN H. PALACIOS STEPHEN ROBERT PALECEK JAGRUT RAMABHAI PATEL NACHÉ CHANELL PATOIR DAVID JOSEPH PEDRA WAGNER PHEBE MUSA RASHAD LONE JOSEPH NICHOLAS RESTIVO WALTER ALEXANDER JASON REYES JONATHAN HARRIS RIFENBURG ANDREW ROBERTS DENNIS RODRIGUES III JOSHUA ROMOFF ELYCE SHANTEL RUIZ CESKA M. SALGUERO NADIALYNN A. SANON CHRISTOPHER JOHN SESSA KRYSTAL JOY SIEGEL MICHAEL DAVID SINCLAIR DEEPA SINGH BRIAN ALEXANDER SOSA DAVID REED SPINOWITZ MATTHEW AARON TANKLEFF STEVEN GARRET TEMPLETON JOSEPH THOMAS TODARO SHANEWAS ALAM UDDIN SONIA YVETTE VALENTIN PUJA VAZIRANI ALEJANDRO VILLEGAS DINO VIRONE JOSEPH W. WALSH AMANDA YARDLEY ANDREW SCOTT ZAMER LAURA A. ZINKOWSKI

#### SCHOOL OF COMMUNICATION

#### BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES DANIELLE M. ARENA JUSTYN TIMOTHY DAVIS JACQUELINE MARIE ENDE JAKE COLEMAN GEIGER JAWAD NADEEM HANNA KELLY ANNE HAROLD MONICA ERYN JOHNSON JENNA MARIE KOCKA DIANA LEE LABRECQUE THOMAS FRANCIS LAVECCHIA JOHN LOMAGA PAMELA ERIN RAPPAPORT

#### BACHELOR OF ARTS

JANUARY 31, 2007, DEGREE RECIPIENT STEFANIE STOLER

MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES ERIKA RACHEL ADELMAN MEGAN AMANDA ALLISON KAITLIN MICHELINE ANDORFER IOHN IOSEPH ANTONELLI III CHRISTOPHER M. BABOS LAUREEN ANNE BARTKOWSKI SCOTT MCDOWELL BENNETT IENNIFER REBECCA BERNSTEIN NICHOLAS JOHN BILOTTA EPIFANIA NICOLINA BOCCONE KRISTINE M. BOGAN SAMANTHA O. BOOTHE RYIN NOËLLE BRADLEY ERIN MARGARET BROWN REBECCA LYNN BRUCULERE ABNER BRUNO ALEXANDER MICHAEL BUONO DREW A. BUONO NICHOLAS A. BUONO JACLYN CAFARELLA KERRY ANN CAMERER MICHELLE THERESA CANGEMI TERESA ISABEL CARDOZA RAYMOND JAMES CAREY JOSEPH M. CAROZZA AYANA MATRICE CASE VANESSA MARIE CAVA PENNY CHAIET ANASTASIA CHRISTOFORIDIS LAURA GEMMA CICCIU STEPHANIE ROSE CIMMINO CAITLIN MARY CISSNE ABIGAIL FRANCES CLARK PATRICK NICHOLAS CLARK AMANDA S. COHEN JASON COHEN EBONY COLEMAN TARA K. CONRY NICOLE M. COOPER NICOLE STEPHANIE COOPER HAROLD DAVID CRAMER MELISSA MICHELLE DEGASPERIS SARAH JANINE DELPIZZO KAREN LYNN DEMARCO NICHOLAS BEYER DEWITT DAVID THOMAS DIAMOND RONALD PETER DIEMICKE KIMBERLY GISSELLE DOLE SARAH ELIZABETH DONATO JOHN J. DOUGHERTY, JR. ELYSE CARA EISEN LAURA BARBARA ENGBERG JENNIFER GRACE ERCKERT CHRISTINA MARIE FANELLI LAUREN ANNE FERNSTROM MIA JASMAINE FIELDS-HALL SHANNON M. FISCHER SANDRA C. FONSECA CARA ELYSE FORTE MEREDITH FROST JEANETTE ALANA GALVAN CARA ROSE GARGANO BRYAN THOMAS GEILER JEFFREY WILLIAM GERNERT KRISTEN MARY GIANI LAUREN JILL GLATT YURY GLUZMAN CASSIE LYNNE GOLDBERG PETRINA LEIGH GOLDMAN MICHAEL WILLIAMS GOLZ

JADE DANIELLE GOODMAN CHRISTOPHER JOSEPH GRANT NICOLE L. GRAYBILL ALEXIS MARICE GREAUX JENNEE REBECCA GROPPER EMILY T. GUERIN AMANDA LOIS GUERRIERO NATALIA GUZMAN JENNIFER LAUREN HACKER TASHA MARIE HADDAD CHRISTOPHER WILLIAM HALL JONATHAN TYLER HARB CHELSEA SHANNON HARMON JENNIFER HARTMANN MARIA ELENI HATZILAMBROS MICHAEL DAVID HAVILAND MARGARET HAWRYLUK NICOLE HECHLER SHANNON O'BRIEN HEGY MATTHEW JASON HOPARD LAURA HORDAN ADRIENNE ELAINE HUSSEY KRISTINA LUZ JESUS RICCY JIMENEZ LINDA JOISIL ASHLEY DAWN JONES ALLANA-ANN B. JOSEPH TASHEKA SHALANDA JOSEPHS EVANS IULCE PHALLON COLBY JURIMAS COURTNEY C. KACZAK LAURA APRIL KAMINSKI JOSHUA ZEV KAMOWITZ LORIN NICOLE KICKLIGHTER COLLEEN MARY KILMARTIN AUDRA L. KINCAID EMILY MEGAN KING KARA JANELLE KOCH KAITLIN KOSTEL MATTHEW WARREN KREBAUM MORGAN CADEY KRUTULIS JONATHAN DAVID LAPEARL JOHN W. LEONG STEPHANIE D. LEUTER NOAH GRANT LEVINE JOCELYN NICOLE LEVY PETER AVERY LEWIS IACKSON PATRICK LORENTZ ERIKA D. LUFT DYAN RENEÉ LYON ERIN MARGARET MAESTAS RYAN MATTHEW MAGEE LORI ANN MARGARET MANIATAKIS ELIZABETH ALICE MANN MICHAEL MASCIA CHRISTOPHER M. MCCARTHY ERIN MARIE MCDOWELL ANDREW MICHAEL MCGOVERN KARA MICHAEL MEEKINS REMY LORELEI MELINA JAMIE MICHELLE MOIO JAMIE ELYSE MORRIS STACY IOY MOSKOVITZ PAUL ANDREW MUNDA ADAM MICHAEL NAGEL AMY ROSE NAPLES MALLORY M. NAPOLI MATTHEW ERIC NEEDLEMAN KRISTIN NEGRI CARA AVERY NELSON HOLLY NIKODEM BENJAMIN SETH NISMAN MICHAEL VINCENT NOTARILE ANDREA FRANCESCA NOTO JENNA NICOLE NOVAK JACQUELINE BERNADETTE O'BRIEN STEPHEN CLARK OKAWA JESSIE MARIE OSBORNE

REBEKAH D. PAINE PATRICK JOSEPH PARETTA ANDREA PAVONE STEFANIE PHILIPPOU ROBERT DOMENIC PIAZZAROLI DANIELA MARIA PICCIURRO ELIZABETH BERNADETTE PIERDOMINICI JENNIFER L. PISANO JESSICA MARIE PONDER LAUREN E. POPP JEFFREY MARCUS PREVAL , KATELIN M. QUEST **JILLIAN DIANE OUILTY** GREGORY DANIEL RICE IESSICA RICE JAMIE RIVERA DAVID ADAM ROBBINS VERLA B. ROBERTS SHANI AKILAH ROBIN LINDSAY ANN ROCCI ELIZABETH JUNE ROGERS MARISOL RÓSADO TATHIANA ROSADO NATHAN CHARLES RUCCI ANTHONY D. SCAROLA AMANDA JANE SCARPINATO DANA MARIE SCHAEFER MARIA ANTOINETTE TELLINGTON SEKAR CHRISTINE MARY SHAW \*IOANNA MADELYN MORANTE SIEBEN BRITTANY ANNE SIEGMAN ERIC JOHN SIMNOR MICHAEL SISAK M. VERONICA SOVIERO ANDREW PATRICK SPAIN SAMANTHA JENNIE SPECTOR EFFIE STAMATINOS DANA LEIGH SUPNICK DENISE M. SWEDESKI BRANDON LOUIS SZEKER DANIEL TAWIL JEFFNY THOMAS CANDICE TOBIN CHRISTOPHER TOFFOLO VICKIE VANTE DANIELLE MARIE VENCAK ERIN MARIE VURCKIO STEPHEN WAGNER ZULEHKA BISHARA WALLACE RYAN CHRISTOPHER WALSH-BATES JESSE AARON WEBSTER LAUREN MICHELE WEIN KRISTINA WELJKOVIC LAURIEL ELIZABETH WHITE PATRICK RAHSAAN WHITE REBECCA E. WILEY CHAYA N. WILKINS CHARLENE JENINE WILLIAMS EVAN D. WILNER ELYSE G. ZIMA

### AUGUST 31, 2007, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS

LAUREN ALAYNE ALNUTT CRISTINE LAUREL AMBROSE CARMINE FRANCIS ARPAIA LISA CHRISTINE BAIN NICOLE ALISE BALVIN \*KARA BEARDSLEY JENNIFER LYN BESSETTE WILLIAM JOHN BLAKELY JACQUELINE ELEANOR COOPER MATTHEW PETER D'AMICO KIRIAKI FOTIADIS SUZANNE J. HARTE STACY ANN HUNT SASHA LATOY KEADY CARYN LESLIE KRAUS JENNIFER LAUREN LAVA

DANIEL THOMAS LONGFELLOW II TIMOTHY EDWARD LYNCH CHARISSA STEPHANIE MANNERS JONATHAN MARCONI CHRISTINA D. MCSWAIN EMILY J. MEYER REBECCA MILLER JULIETTE PARIENTE-COHEN KENNETH ANTHONY PELCZAR LAURA ELIZABETH RODELL PAUL ROTHBEIN OLIVIA KATHRYN STANCHINA STEPHANIE LYNN WOODROW BRIAN KENNETH YOST

# SCHOOL OF EDUCATION AND ALLIED HUMAN SERVICES

BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN EDUCATION

#### JANUARY 31, 2007, DEGREE RECIPIENT JOSEPH MASCARETTI

### MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES

BREE KIM BEST BRAD CHRISTIE MELANIE MARIE COSTA MICHAEL CRISONA THOMAS FRANCIS CURRY IV ADAM DUBIEL CATHERINE ELIZABETH DURAKIS MICHAEL DAVID GISONDI JESSICA L. HALL ALESSANDRO ILARDO CHELSEA BROOKE JABLON JENNIFER MARIE KLINDT , BEN JOSEPH LAHEY KAREN LEHMAN GINA M. LODATO MICHAL MELECIO THOMAS J. MOBILIA DANIEL MAX MORDHORST BRADLEY JOHN MURPHY NICOLE OLIVO KATHERINE PANUTHOS ALFREDO PONCE LOREN DALE QUITONI JENNIFER ANNE REINFURT OTIS RAY SCERBO STEPHEN ADAM SERIO KELLY M. SHANNON KATHRYN ROSE TAUCHES REBECCA MARIE THORN MOLLY HOERA TITTLER ERIN TERESA TOSCANO VANESSA M. VALENTIN SARAH HELEN WINTERS

AUGUST 31, 2007, DEGREE PARTICIPANT ROBERT OLIVER

### BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

JANUARY 31, 2007, DEGREE RECIPIENTS LIZA MINDY BROWNE BRANDON CHAD MARINIA VANESSA MARIE WEBB

### MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES

CHRISTINA BONO LISA MARIE CARONIA ELIZABETH ANNE CURLEY ELIZABETH DELANEY JESSICA MARJON DELSHAD KRISTEN ROSE DEMARIA TIFFANY NICOLE FRANKLIN THOMAS JOHN GARBUSHIAN SIMONE MICHELLE GELMAN DAWN HALPERN BRITTANY AMBER HOPE ROD JOSEPH BORIS KAPLUNOVSKY NICOLE MARISSA LEONARD CATHERINE C. LEWIS THERESA M. PADDYFOTE KIMBERLY T. R. PORTER KELLY LYNN QUATRALE MICHELLE MONIQUE RACER MATTHEW V. ROGERS PAULETTE GHITRIE SINGH SHAUNA LYNNE SMITH CHRISTIANNE VELLA IESSICA PATRICE WARREN

### AUGUST 31, 2007, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS

FARYL BLATT NADIA FRANCINE BROWN ALANNA MARIE CARCICH MELISSA FRANCOISE DALEMBERT THOMAS JAMES GONANO ELENA DIONNE GUADALUPE CHRISTINE BARBARA JELLIG ORAL ANTHONY LEVY AMY KRISTEN LEWIS OMER FATEH MALIK

# SATURDAY COLLEGE

### BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES ALAN AZRALON ROSE PACIFICO FARCO JOY V. FERNANDEZ STEFANIE SHARON KIERNAN LISA ANN TONACHIO MARLENE R. VILLOTA

### AUGUST 31, 2007, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS

IRENE AYALA JOAN I. BRYAN-HUFFSTEAD DESMOND FRANCIS EMMETT MARCELLA GUGLIOTTA MICHELLE YUNHOO KIM VASILIOS MESKOURES MAGALIE NOEL-HACKETT SUZANNE C. RITALA PATRICIA ROBINSON-MARTIN LISA SARDO-SIEGMANN UGO SCALIA GELINDA VALLADARES JANESA MONIQUE VELAZQUEZ

# HOFSTRA COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS AND SCIENCES

## BACHELOR OF ENGINEERING

MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES JENNIFER ROSE ANGLEBERGER JORGE RAFAEL DUARTE JARED M. JONES KEITH VAUGHN LOVEJOY ANTHONY JOSEPH WEBER

## BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

JANUARY 31, 2007, DEGREE RECIPIENTS MEGAN LORRAINE KING GABRIEL GUILLERMO LEON WILLIAM ANTONIO RAMIREZ DANIEL AARON SLOYER ASHLEY MOONSHINE STALLWORTH

#### MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES LEAH JANE ADDY

PATRICK MICHAEL ANGLIN ASHLEY ARISTOR KONSTANTINOS BALLAS CHERYL NICOLE BARTOW NORA SOFIJE BOGA JOSE BRITO, JR. MATTHEW JAMES BUSZKO ILAN LEON CHERNOV ASHLEY LAUREN CLARK TRACY A. CONCEPCION GLENN JOSEPH BAUN CUETO NATHAN ANDREW CYPHERT MICHELLE DRINKMANN ALEXANDRA KATHRYN DUNNE CHARLENE I. DYAL JOSEPH ESPOSITO KEVIN SCOTT FALLON MICAELA FELICIANO MATTHEW JOHN FERRY FELICIA ALEXANDRA FIORE JOSHUA IAN FORMAN CHARLES FRANK FRAGO RUTH ESI FRANKLIN ELAN E. GAVISH AJANI GEORGE GLASPIE SARAH ELIZABETH GREENBAUM THERESA A. GUIDICE ANNA GUREVICH ALLISON HAIGNEY MICHAEL WILLIAM HARJES CHRISTIAN HILAIRE JAMES MICHAEL HUGGER ROLANDO ALFONSO JIMENEZ RYAN AUSTIN KEATING LATOYA T. KING ASIYA KROL KRISTEN RYAN LEE MATTHEW DUANE LENHARDT SEKAYI N. LIBURD SHAWN ERIC LOVATO LARA DESIRÉE LUZAK JOSEPH M. MARRO DANIEL MARTINEZ PAMELA MICHALAKIS RONI GLAUCO MODESTO

JOHN SARGENT MORRIS IV COLLEEN MARY MULLIGAN LIZANNE DEBORAH MURPHY ARMAN OSOOLI PAUL JOSEPH PALAZZOLO LAUREN ELIZABETH PALLADINO MELODY JOY PERLBERG MONIKA PIWOWARSKA ROBERT EDWARD RIBIS AKIKO ROKUBE JUSTIN MICHAEL ROSSELLO EREZ RUBINSTEIN DAVID ERNEST RUSSER SEM M. SAINT AUBIN DAVID MATTHEW SCHWARTZBERG SAMRATH SINGH RUSSELL SIRVIS GREGORY SCOTT TERRINONI CARALYN ROSE VISVADER ELEANOR WAI CHRISTOPHER JAMES WILSON JASON KONRAD WOOD MICHAEL PATRICK WRIGHT BURAK YAPAR ALEX ZAHARAKIS

### AUGUST 31, 2007, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS

MATTHEW MICHAEL CARNOVALE ADAM JOSEPH DE LUCIA KESTER DALE EDWARDS JACLYN JORDAN TIMUR KARAMEHMET RAFAEL MARTINOVICH CECIL MCGEACHY, JR. SO WON JESSICA MOON STEVEN M. QUEIROLO KATHERINE RAMIREZ MATTHEW WALTER RITTER SETH ROBERT ROSENBERG IAN EDWARD TENER LUKE M. TORNABENE ADAM DIAMOND WEBER

### BACHELOR OF ARTS

JANUARY 31, 2007, DEGREE RECIPIENTS JIMMY AQUINO NIKHIL BANTWAL BALIGA SYMONG CHOI LISA ALIANA CORBIN BRIAN KENNETH CRICHLOW MICHAEL DUMENG DAVID STEPHEN HUTH CORINNE MARIE LETTINI KEVIN MICHAEL MCDONAUGH \*MARISSA ANN OTERO MELISSA PUELLO JOSEPH GERARD ROGATE \*JENNIFER LEIGH SALGADO RUDYS ORLANDO SANTANA

### MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES

\*DESIRÉE MARIE ACCOMANDO ANAS JAMEEL AHMED MEREDITH LYNN ALBRECHT \*SHANNON ALEXANDER KRISTIN ELISE ALLOCCO ANDREA NICOLE ALTANS \*ZULEIMA ALVARADO RYON MATTHEW ANDERSEN ERICA ANTHONY MICHAEL PATRICK ARNOLD ANGIE ARVELO \*JULIE HEATHER ASHIN

ANNICK ASKA \*JANINE SARAH ASTARITA WILLIAM J. S. ATKINS SAMUEL AUJOUR ANGELA MÁRIE BAIRD \*JAIME LYN BAKER MARY ELIZABETH BAMBINO KIMBERLY JEAN BARBERA BRANDON BARBERIO PAUL LAWRENCE BARON KATIE BARONE JESSICA GAIL BARTHLOW LINDSAY C. BARTON ANDREA ESTEFANIA BATRES LAURA MARIE BATTOS STACEY CARYN BECKER MOLLY A. BEHRENS JILLIAN MARIE BENSON IOSHUA ADAM BERGER MATTHEW GREGORY BISANZ JACQUELINE-KELLEY BLESSINGER JACOB A. BLIER , TAMRA LEE BLOETH LAUREN ANNE BLUMENTHAL MARQUIS HASSAN ALI BONDS TRACY J. BONIFATTO ALEXIS A. BONILLA DANIEL BORGIA SHAMEIKA L. BOWMAN TERRI E. BOWMAN DENA ROSE BOYD STEPHANIE A. BRECKEL NICOLE RENAE BROUSSARD \*LAUREN R. BROWN SCOTT HAROLD BUCKLEY \*NUNZIA BUFFOLINO VANESSA EILEEN BULCOCK KRISTINA ANNE BURBES ROCIO BURGOS \*RACHEL MARIE BURKEL MORGAN C. BUSSONNAIS PHILIP ARTHUR BUTLER SEAN MIKHAEL BUTLER JONATHAN DAVID BYNDER MEGAN CATHERINE BYRNES JEANINE CALVO ELIZABETH DEVON CAMPBELL \*NICOLE MARIE CANNIZZARO EMILY KATHERINE CANTWELL MARINA IOANA CAPATINA MEGHAN ELIZABETH CARLIN DIANNA MARIE CARPENITO +DOREEN MARIE CARRANO PETER ANTHONY CARUSO MIA ELIZABETH CASEY TANEISHA D. CASTELLO JESSE F. CATALDO JULIA CATHERINE CAVA NATASHA LAURA CECERE LIRIJE CERIMI KIRAN CHAITRAM ANTON CARRINGTON CLARKSON VERONICA CLARK COFFEY ALEXANDRA MARIA COLETTA JESSICA COLOMBO LISA CHRISTINE COLONNA **\*VICTORIA LEE CONFORTI** \*KRISTEN MARIE CONROY RACHEL DIENER COOGAN JOSEPH CHRISTOPHER CORALLO \*NICOLE MARIE COREA MATTHEW DAVID CRAIG SCOTT E. CRAWFORD \*MATTHEW J. CRICHTON MICHAEL ANDREW CRONIN **\*IENNIFER CUNHA** +PATRICK MICHAEL CURRAN

MONTANA TAYLOR DALESSIO MICHAEL D'ALTO JACLYN M. DALY SERAPHINA MARY D'ANNA \*NICOLE MARIE DE FEO \*JENNIFER MARIE DELBALSO \*ALEXIS A. DELCUORE RAQUEL RAFFAELA DELUCCIA \*AMY A. DELZIO MELISA MARIA DIAS MICHAEL LEE DIBIASE \*DANIELLE MCKENNA DICKINSON KARI KRISTEN DIFIORE AMY ELIZABETH DIFRANCO SESIL DIKTAS SAMANTHA ELIZABETH DIMISA \*JENNIFER DOYLE ÉRIC MICHAEL DUBINSKY ALYSSA P. DUNN SOPHIA ELAINE DUNN CHRISTOPHER W. DURKIN CLAIRE STRATTON DWYER COURTNEY ROSENA EDWARDS FRANCISCA N. EGBO \*BRIGETTE A. EMIGHOLZ \*CINDY MARIE ETTENHUBER \*JESSICA LAUREN EVANS ENRIQUE EDWARD FACUNDO JESSICA T. FALCO JACQUELINE ROSE FARDELLA \*NADIA FAROOQ GARY LOUIS FASSLER ALICIA FASTMAN DANA ANN FELDMAN MICHAEL THOMAS FELLER GILLIAN NICOLE FESSLER BRENNA LORRAINE FILAZZOLA AVIVA CLARE FISH DOROTHY FRANCIS FITZPATRICK \*JENNIFER DOROTHY FLETCHER LISA ANN FLORES MEGAN PATRICIA FLYNN TASHA ROSE FONSECA ANDREW FORMAN SAMANTHA ANNE FORS MICHELLE K. FOX \*CLAUDIA FRANCIAMORE VICTORIA ELIZABETH FRISSE ANA M. GALDAMEZ MALLORY LAUREN GASS LORI GAYSON KERRI ROSE GEBBIA DANIELLE LYNN GEIGER CRAIG H. GELLMAN \*ROBYN M. GERTNER MICHELLE ANN GIANNOTTI KERRY ELIZABETH GILMARTIN BRIANA MARIE GILMORE VALENTENE MARIE GIORDANO LAURA JEAN GIUNTA LISA ANN GIUNTA JUSTIN MICHAEL GOLD JESSICA ARIEL GOLDMAN ELYSSA ANN GOLDSTEIN PATRICK MICHAEL GOMOKA IOHN GONZALEZ MICHAEL ANDREW GOTTESMAN DAISHA MICHELLE GRAF MARISA ANN GRAZIUL AMANDA ROSE GREEN LEOTTA GREEN JOSEPH GARRETT GREINER CHELSEA MICHELLE GRIFFITH REBECCA ANNE GROMIS LOUIS GUERRIER ALEXANDRIA JACQUELINE GUNSBERG EMMA GUNTER

\*SYLVIA GUTWEIN DEBORAH ANN HAFF LAURA E. HALEY CHANCE MICHAEL HAMLIN MARISSA BETH HAUSFELD RESA ANDREA HAYNES NICOLE YVONNE HAZAR ALISON MICHELLE HECKER DANIELLE P. HEIMBACH DANIELLE HERMAN KARI A. HEYISON ZACHARY EDWARD HEYL JESSICA KIM HILDEBRANDT . EMILY ALTA HOCKADAY CAITLIN WARD HOWE \*AMY ELLEN HUDAK COLETTE TRAN HUDES JODIAN APPOLINE HUDSON KATHLEEN THERESA HUNKER LAURA EMILY HUTT ATHAN IANNUCCI JAMES EGAN INGERSOLL SALMA IOBAL MARIA ELIZABETH IZZO \*SAMANTHA SUE JABLON KAROLINE JANEL \*DONI-MELISSA JANTZEN JACKMINE YVA JEAN-PIERRE MICHAEL K. JOHNSON \*JAMES FANE JONES JESSICA JANET KALIKA IVANNA KALINIC ZANELLE NCINCI KAMBI-SHAMBA SUSAN MARIE KANELLOPOULOS BRITTANY BLYTHE KAPLAN FARRAH ANN KATZ RACHEL FAITH KAYE CAITLIN ROSEMARIE KELLY LAWRENCE EDWARD KELLY TIMOTHY GERVASE KEOGH \*STEFANIE EVA KERKENIDES STEPHEN MARC KESTENBAUM ANIL KHANDPUR JULLIAN KICKBUSCH VICTORIA CATHERINE KILLEEN JEAN A. KIM CHARLES HENRY KING III LEIGH ANN KLEIN TATYANA KOCHERGINA ALEXSEY KOCHKIN BRIANNE AUDREY KOSCH JENNIFER S. KOWALIK RACHEL ASHLEY KRICHMAR JULIA ILONA KUDLACZ NEIL SHAWN KUMAR ROBERT JOHN KWIATKOWSKI CHANEL ARANG KWON MICHAEL ANTHONY LAFEMINA \*CLAIRE ERICA LAMOTHE JOSHUA ALEXANDER LANIER , DEEANA LA ROSA SHANNON MARIE LAVIN SUZANNA LEE DANIELLE N. LEMAY DINA LEVKOVA **\*IEANNETTE MARIE LEWIS** MEAGAN ELISABETH LEWIS \*LAUREN MARIE LITWA AMANDA MARIA LOMBARDO CLAIRE MELANIE LONETTO VERONICA GRACE MACERINO NICHOLAS A. G. MAGILL TARA MARIE MAINO JARED MICHAEL MALIN IARED KEITH MALLIMO +KARA REGINA MANNING NICHOLAS JOSEPH MARTIN

JEILY MARTINEZ MILLIE MATOS ALISSA VICTORIA MAZZO FLOYD ALLEN MC EACHERN, JR. CASEY MARA MCGRATH ABBEY L. MCCARTY LAURA MCDONALD MAEVE MCDONOUGH ADAM MICHAEL MCGUIRE \*ANNMARIE MCKENNA JENILEIGH ANN MCKEON TIMOTHY MCKIVERGAN RACHEL LEIGH MEEHAN MAEGAN ANN MENESES CASSANDRA ANN MERCURIO ANDREA MICHAELS CAITLIN ANNE MILLAN REBECCA ANNE MILLER RYAN BLAIR MILLER LÍA SHERELL MITCHELL RASHINA MONDESIR \*LAUREN MICHELE MONTALBANO TARA ELIZABETH MOODY KRISTIN NICOLE MORO OLGA MOROZOVA SAMANTHA LYNN MOSCA \*BRIAN JOSEPH MOSCARELLI LIA ELIZABETH MULLIGAN JENNIFER MARIE MURRAY BANAFSHEH NABAVINEJAD JEFFREY ROBERT NEUMÁN +IASON TYLER NEWBY \*ANNAMARIA RITA NUCERA \*THOMAS MICHAEL O'CONNOR ERIN MARY O'HEIR VICTORIA J. OLIVOTTI IOHN FRANCIS OLSEN EZENWA MATHIAS ONWUGBENU MELISSA JOAN ORLANDO AMINA S. OWENS \*ANNA PALUMBO MARIA G. PAPAIOANNOU MARKO PAPRIKIC MICHAEL PARZIALE JENNA LOIS PAVLISKO PHILLIP IAN PEDRENA SARAH L. PERLIN ERICA PERLSON SEMONIQUE S. PETERS WILLIAM DAVID PETERS KIRSTEN ELISE PETERSEN CHRISTINE MARIE PETRUCCO KERRY ESTELLE PIAGGIONE ANNA PIAZZA ASHLEY GAIT PICHON COURTNEY PIERCE GINA MARIA PILLA MICHAEL J. POMERANTZ JENNIFER ROSE POOLEY \*ANJALI PRAKASH JOHN DANIEL PRATO ANTHONY W. PRICE \*ASHLEY M. PRICE MAY-LOU PRINCE \*JEDEDIAH PRISBY CARLO IOSEPH PUCA EVAN SCOTT PURVIN JEANNE M. RACIOPPI \*KATHRYN RAFFO LANA HALLE RAJWAN THERESA JASMINE RAMDATH LEELA KAVITA RAMDEEN CHABELY MARIE RAMOS JIANA REALI STACY TENILE REID \*IESSICA RESPLER LEANNE MARIE GRACE RICCHIUTI

NASHON C. RICHARD \*DARA JILL RICHARDS NATHANIEL JOHN RICHTER DIANE RINKUNAS BEVERLY RIVERA CARLOS RUBEN RIVERA \*JILLIAN ANDREA RIVERA RUTH M. RODAS \*FREDDY JUNIOR RODRIGUEZ \*ASHLEY ROGALA FANNY ROMANO \*ANA JULIA ROSA JAIME ROSENBLUTH MARY LOUISE ROSENFELD \*AMANDA RACHEL ROSENTHAL TALIA BETH RUBIN ALEXANDER RUBINOV KRISTEN LAUREN RUCCATANO LINDA JANE RUESTOW NOELLE ELIZABETH RUSSO TINA MARIE SANTANIELLO JANINE M. SANTORO TARA IOYCE SATTLER ADAM BRADLEY SCHAIN LENA GUNILLA SIGRID SCHATZ ERICA C. SCHLITZ ELIZABETH ANN SCHMERMUND VANESSA GISELA SCHMIDT \*JESSICA KAREN SCHMUGAR BRITTANY FRANCES SCOTT \*MARIA SEMINATORE TAIMUR ALI SHAH MEGAN KAY SHAW \*REEM SHEIKH JAMIE LEE-ANN SHERMAN JOSEPH PATRICK SHORTT IUSTIN MATTHEW SILVERSTEIN SAMANTHA LARA SILVERSTEIN \*KATHLEEN ALICE SIMMONS SARAH M. SIMON IOSEPH SINACORI AMREETA SINGH LADONNA OSLYN SINGH STEPHANIE MARY SKORUPSKI ELLEN SKULIKIDIS AMANDA KRISTEN SLOANE \*JASON M. SMITH SHAINE NOKEIS SMITH WILLIAM PAUL SMITH KATHRYN MARY SMYTH JOSEPH MICHAEL SORCE JASON D. SPECTOR DANA KINSMAN SPRINGER LISA ANNE SPYRIDON CURTIS RANDY ST SURIN ANDREA SUZANNE STAATS \*PATRICIA JOSEPHINE STELLATO NICOLE LÍN STELLUTI LEILAND S. H. STEVENS LOREN JERMAINE STOKES \*KAILEY C. STOLTE MARCO J. STRIULI JAMES WILLIAM STROUSE KRISTIN STURTEVANT ALEXANDER PAUL SULLIVAN \*IEANNINE MARIE SZWALEK MARTINA TAIBI \*MATTHEW S. TESTA GINA THOMAS SHAWN THOMAS TIERNEY DAVID TOMASETTE LEIGH ALDEN TOMLINSON \*ALICIA FRANCES TORRES MELISSA TORTORA CAMTRANG TRAN MICHELLE CHRISTINA TUCCI ENRICA R. TUDDA BRIAN JASON TUROW

DEENA LILIA VALENCIA ASHLEY LAUREN VALERIO DIORCA MARIA VALERIO MARYELLEN ANNE VAN WIE RYAN JAMES VAUGHAN \*KAREN L. VENTIMIGLIA CATHERINE MARIE VICARIO PETER VINCENT VIGORITO STEPHANIE MARIE VINCENT VICTORIA LYNN VIOLA JESSICA VIRTUOSO \*EMILY VLACHOS APRIL J. VOOS JACOUELINE A. WALTON \*AMY SARAH WARCHOLA AMANDA J. WASSERMAN PAULINA WEGLARZ GREGORY JOHN WELCH KELLY ELIZABETH WELCH \*LINDSAY ANN WILKES LAKISHA MONTOYIA WILKINS KAMAL H. WILLIAMS KATHERINE ANN WOLANSKE \*DANIELLE WOLF NATHAN BENJAMIN YADGAR GREGORY CHARLES YEAGER GREGORY A. YOUDAN, JR. IEREMY A. ZASLOW ELIZABETH ANN ZEGER DARA COURTNEY ZUCKERMAN

#### AUGUST 31, 2007, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS

GINAROSE AVVENIRI MICHAEL ANTHONY BONGARDINO CHARELLE WHITNEY BOWSER **JILLIAN BREITFELLER** IENNIFER CELENTANO JUDY CHENG ALESSANDRA CIARLO ELISABETH R. COLLINS TIFFANY JEANNE CORSO CHRISTIE A. COTSONAS TIEASHA MARY CRAWFORD JHOUNELLE NADIA CUNNINGHAM MICHAEL WAYNE DELLATTO GERALD EDWARD DELUCA DENNIS DENIHAN MICHELANGELO DI NARO BENJAMIN KYLE DUNN-CONROW CHRISTEL DAWN ELROD RIKKI BLAIR ENGELSON JUSTIN DAVID FRANKS AVIVA MEREDITH FUTERMAN LAURA ANGELLE GALINSON MELISSA ANNE GRECO \*JENNA CHRISTINE GRIECO RICHARD JOHN GUERCIA ZACHARY HOLDEN GUERRIERO JENNIFER HASIN WILLIAM FREDERICK HATFIELD STEPHANIE HOULIAS JOANNA VIRGINIA JAHN MAHAWA FATIMA KAMARA \*AMANDA KELAHER MEHNAZ KHALFAN BLAIR MEREDITH KORN MATTHEW S. KRELL \*JONATHAN PAUL LAVAS DARNISHA ALON LEWIS ANIKA CHRISTINE LOSIER JESSICA LOUISSEIZE BENJAMIN CHARLES MARAN MEGHAN MARREN ANAND MATHEW DAVE RAFAEL MENDEZ \*LAURA ELIZABETH MONAHAN RYAN PATRICK MURPHY JEANNE MARIE ORZANO

\*KENNETH OTAROLA TRACEY ANNE PANTANO ALEXANDER PARPAS KERRY-ANN L. PATTERSON \*LILIANA MONTEIRO PEREIRA \*JOSEPH FRANCIS RAMIENSKI JASON J. RAU KEVIN J. REYNOLDS MELISSA LEIGH RITTMANN SABRINA VICTORIA RODRIOUEZ MATTHEW RAYMOND ROMANELLI MAURICIO ROMERO ANDREW ROBERT SARLI KATELYN RUTH SCANLAN KERIAKE SEMERTZIDES ROSE PEARL SIMPSON ELITE SMADAR AMANDA JOYCE SMITH BENJAMIN ADAM SOLIS CHRISTOPHER JAMES SPERANDIO \*SARA MARIE TAGLIA \*DANIEL MARTIN TIZOL IENNIFER VITALE CHRIS J. WEIDMAN JESSICA WEISS BRIE VANESSA YANNICELLI ALISON ZOTTARELLI JOANNA ZUCCARELLO

### BACHELOR OF FINE ARTS

MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES DIANA YVONNE BLUE COURTNEY JOAN BRESLIN DANIELLE RACHEL FEIN JESSICA CHRISTINE GIAMETTA KATHLEEN MARIE HEVERIN SHANE RODNEY LACOSS COURTNEY ALICE MILLER ANTHONY RICCI PREUSTER JANE A. QUALEY LINDSAY ANN RENTO-MACK KRYSTAL ROCCARO CARINA ELIZABETH SCOTT DANIELLE C. SWASEY LISA M. TOSTI

#### AUGUST 31, 2007, DEGREE PARTICIPANT MELISSA LEIGH RITTMANN

- + COMMISSIONED SECOND LIEUTENANT, UNITED STATES ARMY RESERVE
- \* DUAL MAJOR DEGREE RECIPIENT OR CANDIDATE IN THE SCHOOL OF EDUCATION AND ALLIED HUMAN SERVICES

# **GRADUATE DEGREES**

# SCHOOL OF EDUCATION AND ALLIED HUMAN SERVICES

## MASTER OF SCIENCE IN EDUCATION

#### JANUARY 31, 2007, DEGREE RECIPIENTS BRIAN E. ABRAMS MELODY CAREN ALBIN JODI NICOLE AYOUB BERNADETTE ANNE CAHALANE ANGELIQUE CANO ERICA H. GUTHART GLORIA FRANCES KOPSICK AYESHA N. LAMONT IUDITH ANN LITVAITIS RICHARD J. LONGWORTH ALISON EVERETT MACK JUSTINE RACHELE PAINO MARISA ANNE PRESUTO CHRISTINA MARIE PURPI JENNIE ANITA REISMAN DANIELLE SUZANNE RUSSO CANDICE EMMA SANDERS CYNTHIA LYNN SELLERBERG ELIZABETH CAMILLE SULLIVAN DIANA LISA TAVITIAN ERICA LEE VARGA

### MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES

VICTORIA WURAOLA AJAYI JACQUELINE ANNETTE ANNER TARA L. BALFANZ KATHRIN T. BARONE MICHAEL A. BEAUDRY ANGELA L. BEHR IOSHUA ADAM BEIN SARAH ELISABETH BERLOF MALLARY I. BLASK MELANIE NANCY BUTTS STEFANIE ROSE CACCHIOLI CHRISTOPHER ANTHONY CALABRESE LINDSAY LEIGH CALLAHAN JENNIFER ANN CAMPBELL LORIN MELISSA CAPELLINI IANINE ELIZABETH CAPPELLO MAUREEN WINTER CARROLL CANDACE HYACINTH CASSAMAJOR KIMBERLY BETH CASTELLI ANKUR A. CHABLANI YI CHEN CHENG JOHNNY CHING JENNIFER CINELLI DANIEL JOHN CLARKE KATHARINE JEANNE COLLETTE MARYBETH COLLINS DAPHNE COTTONE JEANETTE LYNN CRAWFORD PATRICK BRUNO CREA JENNIFER EILEEN CULLEN LISA ANN CUZZO STEPHANIE LYNN CZIMBER MARIA ANN D'AMMORA

KATE ELIZABETH DANOWSKI CHRISTINE MARIE D'ANTONA NOELLE DE JOSEPH EVAN DANIEL DE GORTER JAMIE LYN DEKOWSKY JESSICA ANNE DEL GAUDIO DENISE CHRISTINE DI COSTANZO MARY-JEAN DIORIO ROAMER STEPHEN SCOTT DOMBO PAUL ANDREW DUGUAY DAVID ROSS EDELMAN KRISTIN A. EIGHMEY JENNIFER SUSAN ENGLERT , KELLY E. ERDMANN TERRI LYNN EYL-KAMIEL DEANNA MARIE FALCONE KARA J. FASTUCA ALEXIS ANNE FIELDS REBECCA FIRESTONE +MATTHEW S. FOSTER JACOB DAVID FOWLE ZACHARY DANIEL FREEMAN MARIA MARINA GALATOULAS JACLYN GALJANIC JOYCE ELIZABETH GARCIA , MELISSA AYN GLANTZ IENNIFER ROBYN GLATZER SERENA BETH GOHAR CASEY BLAKE GOLDBERG AMANDA MARIE GOSSELIN ZACHARY FRANK GREENWOOD RACHEL GROSS REBECCA LINDA GROY KIMBERLY A. GUCCIARDO EMILY MARIE GULOTTA JESSICA L. HANSEN KAREN LYNN HELLMAN REBECCA HENCK JOSHUA BRENDAN HIGGINS EDWIN HILL, IR. JOHANNA HILLEFELD SHAINA HUDA ANGELICA MARIA HUGHES DANIELLE MARIE IMUNDO LORENA JANICE IZZO ILENE LYNDA JAROLEM STEVE JARRIN BRIAN PATRICK IOYCE MERYEM KADIRI KHWAJA ELLEN R. KANFER SHANA ELIZABETH KAPLAN CATHERINE ANN KARP ARIANA KATSAMAKIS MEREDITH BELFLOWER KELLY JACLYN SARA KLAFTER , RHODA HONIG KLEIN KAREN M. KNOTH LOUISE MAY KOEGLER CRISTINA KOLITSOPOULOS JACQUELINE DIANE KRAKER MATTHEW THOMAS KRAMER IILL LAUREN KRUPA VASAVI KUMAR JAIME LYNN LANGONE EDWARD MICHAEL LATTARI DARA HELAYNE LIBRETT SUE ANN LITWIN SUSANA ALEJANDRA LOPEZ SAMANTHA IENNE LUCAS IENNIFER MARIE LYNCH DANIELLE CATHERINE MAISANO MELISSA ROSALIE MANGOGNA

MEREDITH A. MARCHETTE JULIE CLAIRE MARTINEZ JOYCE SHARON MATHISEN WILLIAM R. MCCUMISKEY, JR. LINDA JOYCE MCGARRY THOMAS PATRICK MCGERTY ADA ZENOBIA MCGRAW SULIMAR MEDINA JENNIFER ANN MEEHAN OSWALD P. MERVIUS VIRGINIA METZ ANDREE E. MILLER KATE LINDSEY NORITZ KRISTINE O'MALLEY-LEVY WILLIAM KATES PALMER III JENNIFER MARIE PALOMBA WILLIAM PALOMO LIA JEAN PANTANELLI JOHN ERIC PARDUE BETTY LYNN PENU ANJANIE PERSAUD **IEFFREY ALLAN PLETT** , VICTORIA JEAN PRISCO CYNTHIA QUARANTELLO DANIELLE JOY REINERT KRISTA MARIE RESTIVO IOYCE AILEEN RIFKIN KAREN N. RIKER JACLYN ELIZABETH RIZZO ROBERTA DEBLASIO ROESCH LAURIE IILL ROSENKRANTZ MARK C. ROTELLA ROBYN A. ROTHMAN JENNIFER ANN RUESTOW MELISSA I. RUSSETT CHERYL LYNN SANTILLO MARIA SCHEIDEL BRIANNE MARY SCHILT REBECCA ILIT SCHWARTZ ADELINE A. SCIBELLI BIRTHE HOVMUND SEFERIAN LESLEY PAIGE SEMMEL JOSHUA RALPH SLOYER THOMAS DAVID SMITH RENEE-CARYN SPIEGEL LISA STOKES ALLISON EMILY STONE KIELE KOHL SUSKEVICH MATTHEW DAVID SUSSMAN ELLIOT LOWELL TOURETZ CLEMENTINA L. TRAYNOR ANNA TSIMICALIS MICHELLE LEIGH UNGER RACHEL CARYN UNTERRICHT RACHELLE REGINE VALLON COURTNEY ANN VAN HOVE HOLLY WEINSTOCK MARIANNE WELKER WINSOME PAULINE WHYTE-WILLIAMS EVELYN V. WILKEN CATHERINE MARY WOEHR LISA ANNE YUENGLING LAUREN CASELLI YURASITS MATTHEW THOMAS ZEGERS DANIELLE ROSE ZITO JESSICA ZULUAGA

AUGUST 31, 2007, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS JACQUELINE BOTTENBLEY FELICIA ANN BREIHOF LAURIN PATRICIA BRESNAHAN HRESANTHE CALOGREDES KIMBERLY ANN CASTLE LISA MARIE DAJCZAK JOANNA DENARSKA ROBERT ANDREW DUNCAN MARIA ANTONIA DUNNIGAN TRUDI RENEE EDWARDS ALISSA FAITH EISEN KRISTIN MARIE ERRICO BRITTANY LEIGH FIELDS ADRIANE FISCHER BRIANA JAYNE FRANKEL LAUREN BETH GIORDANO ANNEMARIE GOLDBERG DUSTIN LEE KAHOUD CHRISTINA ROSE KETTERER LAUREN M. LABELLA MELANIE ANN LAHTONEN ERIKA LYNN LEMAIRE GINA MARIE LOMBARDO PAMELA M. MALANUK LYDIAMARIE MARINO BRANDON LEE MEYER STEPHANIE ANN MIRANDO MARA SHEA MONACO MAHBOOBA OMARKHEIL MELISSA JANE PACIFICO KRISTY LYNNE PULSCH MICHAEL ANTHONY RENDA AMANDA JILL ROLNICK IRENE ROUFANIS EMILY ROSE RUSSO LANCE CHRISTOPHER SALM MICHAEL SCOTT SCHWARTZ LUIGINA CARMELA STANCO PAUL HARRY TAMMANY MARIE TAYLOR LAUREN MARIE TUSA HELLENA WADE JACQUELINE A. WILSON ALLON ZVI YARDENI

## MASTER OF ARTS

JANUARY 31, 2007, DEGREE RECIPIENTS STEPHANIE GUIDORIZZI KRISTINE L. JOHN BELINDA ANN LYONS

### MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES

NICOLE ALISEO CHRISTINA OLGA ANANIADIS JAIME MICHELLE BARRON ROBIN ELIZABETH BARRON RHIANNON CHARLENE BEAUREGARD MARTHA ALEXANDRA BERMEO IOAN ELAINE BERNARD LORI ANN BRUNO CHRISTINE ANN CAMPISI MELANIE LAUREN CERNESE BETH MARIE CHRISTIANSEN JENNIFER DALE COOPER , SAMANTHA CORRATO KIMBERLY COTTIERS WILLIAM GARRETT DAVIS VENARD DEZIL ASHLEY CELINE DILWORTH TANYA FIONA DI MAMBRO

ANNMARIE HELENA DISANTI TARA MARIE DONOHUE JAMES WILLIAM DRAGOVICH LAURA JEAN DREHER JOHN EDWARD DUFFY , TAYANA EXAMA ELISABETH ERICA FELDMAN TAMAR MIRIAM FIX MELISSA R. FRANZELLA LESLIE IERYL FREIBERG KATHARINE JEANNE GALLEGO REBECCA GARCIA MORGAN ELIZABETH GAYDOS ELIZABETH ANNE GREENE SHERLONDA SHERESE HARRIS KIM M. HARTSEN KIMBERLY BROOKE JELLEY ESTHER KALMAN RACHEL DEBORAH WEISS KAYSER VICTORIA ANN KELLER ORLY KEREN MICHELLE KUCZYK IENNIFER ANN MAGGIO KATHERINE MANZELLA KATE ALEXIS MARDER LYNDÉRE MAZARIN D. LANI MCELGUN JILL AUDREY MCKEE ANN-MARGARET JOHANNA NASTASI ELIZABETH NEAVE LYNETTE ANN O'DONNELL KELLY IEAN OLSEN DIANA PARILLO SUSAN ELIZABETH PAULIS ANELLA CLARA PEREIRA NICOLE MARIE PERTELESI NICOLE MARIE PHILBIN CHRISTINA RAFTIS JESSICA LOUISE RAYMOND KATHLEEN LYNN SCHMITZ JENNIFER LYNN SCHULTZ KRISTIN JEANNE SEAMAN GAOLATLHE SEGAETSHO JULIE BETH SIMON JACLYN ELIZABETH SINGER SHOSHANNA SLONE ALLISON E. SOUTHARD SONJA STENGEL-BAIER MICHELLE DIANNE SUMMERS AMANDA LEIGH TOMFORDE JESSICA FRANCES TORRES KATHERINE JEAN TRACHTENBERG JAMES RANDALL UFIER ANGELIQUE HELENE VÉLEZ DANIEL ERIC WITTICH JESSICA FAITH WODA ALISSA MICHELLE ZEMERING

#### AUGUST 31, 2007, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS

NICOLE JULIA BEVILACQUA GINGER DAMMANN EUNKYOUNG KIM MICHAEL JAMES MULLERVY KATHARINE CLAIRE MURAWSKI

### MASTER OF HEALTH ADMINISTRATION

#### MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES CATHERINE M. BESTHOFF

SUSAN GABRIELLE OLIVET CONDE LORETTA T. JOST GLORIA E. MARROW GEMMA B. L. MOORE SHEREE MARY MORRISON JENNIFER NARBUT JENNIFER SALAVEC-GOLDMAN BLESSIE NINAN SAMUEL EUNICE PATRICIA SENIOR-BAKER CHERITA L. WALKER MICHAEL YUNGER

AUGUST 31, 2007, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS LAUREN RACHEL NASOFF JORDLEE LENDS THOMAS DAVIDA RUTH WRIGHT

### MASTER OF SCIENCE

JANUARY 31, 2007, DEGREE RECIPIENTS BRENDAN JOHN LYONS COLLEEN MARY MURRAY ROBERT LEON STROBEL

### MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES

ALEXANDRA ALONGE JENNIFER M. AULL JENNIFER M. BARBA ERIN KATHLEEN BRADY MATTHEW RYAN CARBONE TIMOTHY JOHN CHESHIRE KATHERINE PATRICE CONNORS SUSAN ELEANOR DESOUZA SEAN MICHAEL DOOLEY MICHAEL CHAD DRAPER ILISSA CARYN FERSTENBERG RYAN FISK CHRISTOPHER ROBERT FROEHLICH ANTHONY DOMINICK GIOVANELLI ROBERT J. GRAF WILLIAM I. GREEN MICHAEL DAVID HARRIS EDMUND S. IPPOLITO MATTHEW SCOTT KASSEBAUM CHRISTOPHER THOMAS KOWALSICK COREY BRYAN MCNAMARA DEENA MARIE MEHRAN DAVID SANTOS NEVES ELAINE M. O'CONNOR BRADLEY JAMES PALMER JASON ROBBIE PATANJO ANGELICA PORTELA KELLY LYNN PRENDERGAST NICOLE MARIE RASHKIN NICHOLAS KENNETH RIGGIO THOMAS D. SHEAN DARLEEN ELLEN SMITH ARIBELYS TAVERAS DANIEL FRANCIS TRONOLONE IV

#### AUGUST 31, 2007, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS

CATHERINE VERONICA GILSON SCOTT P. MCNICOL WOODY SOUFFRANT COURTNEY ANN TREACY

+ COMMISSIONED SECOND LIEUTENANT, UNITED STATES ARMY RESERVE

# FRANK G. ZARB SCHOOL OF BUSINESS

### MASTER OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

JANUARY 31, 2007, DEGREE RECIPIENTS JESSICA ANN SILBERING-MEYER RUSSELL MELVIN SMITH

MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES DENNIS J. ALONSO ANN MARGARET ALVAREZ JOHAN HENRIK ANDERBERG SIMOS ARISTOTELOUS JORGE M. BARBOSA WILLIAM ROBERT BICKFORD OLGA N. BOGROVA KEVIN ROBERT BRIDGES PATRICK ANTHONIO BUDDINGTON MICHELLE TANAKA CASEY SUSAN DIANE CATALANO PAVAN CHADA DEEPAK CHANDELA JUO-HAN CHEN ROBERT JOHN CONROY ANGELA PROVIDENCIA DAVIS APRIL MARIE DE PINTO ANTONIA ISABELLE DELUCA BRIAN ANDREW ELLIS IGOR V. FELDCHUN RALPH PHILIP FORNOLES PATRICK REYNOLDS GALLAGHER ANGELA GEN COLLEEN SIOBHAN GILBERT COREY B. GLUCKSTAL MUSTAFA GUNER JOSEPH HAMRAH LIOR HASSON CAI HUANG UMAIR MISDAO HUSSAIN JOJO JAMES SURBHI KAPOOR NIKEYA SHARRON KELLY SHAUN RYAN KIMMEL KIMBERLY DEVI KUMAR KEITH BRIAN LAWLOR PADRAIC RICHARD LILLY CHARLENE ANN LINDO GIANG-HUNG LU MAUREEN T. MAHON ALEXANDROS MALAOS MAZIYAR MALEKAFZALI THERESA D. MANSON MATTHEW DELAFIELD MELFORD ADAM C. MORRISON KEVIN PATRICK MURPHY, JR. ROZI MUTHRAJA BRIAN JOSEPH NELL CHARLY PHI LOAN NGUYEN JOSE LUIS OLIVO, JR. CORINNE MARSHA PALMEIRO SHERYL TOLOZA PARKER DAMIAN PASTERNAK THERESA PELLECCHIA DREW MICHAEL PIZZULO VERONICA A. POISS SIMONE LOUISE PRICE KEVIN PAUL RAUCH MICHAEL ROCCO RICCIARDI KERRI PATRICIA ROGERS

CHARLES H. SANTO DENISE CATHERINE SANTUCCI JACLYN MARIE SCHULTHEIS LAURA SCIACCA JASON ANTHONY SERVENTI , ANSHUL D. SHAH REBECCA DAWN SHORTLE CARLA MARIE SIEGERT HARSIMRAN SINGH MCKENZIE MAREE-FRANCES SLAUGHTER DONALD STEVEN STANLEY HOI KA PRIMA SUNG ALFIE THOMAS JOHN L. TILLELI GAETANO VISCOME JASON WACHTLER JENNIFER NICOLE WAINWRIGHT KELLY ANNE WEAVER-PELAEZ MICHAEL THOMAS ZICK

AUGUST 31, 2007, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS ANNETTE VIVIAN BOLTON RUDY RAY BRUNEY LUCAS M. COPE ROY COSE

ROY COSE MAKSIM IVANOV LINDSAY LEE MANGUS MELANIE ELYSE MILLER

## MASTER OF SCIENCE

MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES POONAM ASHOK ARORA LUISA CAMPAGNUOLO RICKY HUANG YVONNE JOHNSON PINNUCH LOHITKOOPT GERASIMOS LOUKATOS SUZUYO NAKANE RONALD CHARLES PATANE ADAM POLIDORO SHYAM S. REGAY DREW SCOTT RUFFINI NAZLI SILA SAYLAK KATE SCANLON NORAPOL YOUNGPHITAK

AUGUST 31, 2007, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS JOHANNES ROBERTUS MARIA GEERTS COURTNEY MAURICE WALKER

# HOFSTRA COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS AND SCIENCES

### MASTER OF ARTS

#### JANUARY 31, 2007, DEGREE RECIPIENT ALEXANDRA MARIA COSTESCU

#### MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES

NICHOLE COLLEEN ADAMS JESSICA JEAN BELDING JENNIFER LEIGH BORKOWSKI JESSICA A. BRANDT KATHERINE JOANNE BROOKER **IEANMARIE** LYN BROWN LAUREN GRACE CAMBARERI STEVEN MATTHEW DALEY KRISTIN LEIGH DORTZ **IENNIFER MICHELE ERRIGO** PETER CHIA-HAW FAN ERIN RAE FANIZZI CHRISTINE ANNE FERRERI KERRY ANN FLAHERTY JACQUELINE FORD ALIHAH G. GASPARD KRISTIN WELDON GOOLD DAVID PAUL GORDON JOSEPH V. GUASTALLI-ATMAN JEANNE FAITH HARRIS KIMBERLY ANN HIGHLAND MIA LESLIE KAWAUCHI KERRY ANN KOLODZIEISKI HEATHER ROBIN KRINSKY ERIN THERESA LAROCHELLE-ZUCK HEATHER LEE JUSTIN CHRISTOPHER O'NEAL BHAWANA PANDEY CAITLIN POWERS YANA RABINOVICH CHRISTOPHER DAVID SMITH TAT'YANA SOSHINSKAYA MARGO ELIZABETH THOMAS SARINA ROSE TOMEL JONATHAN A. WALKER **IUDY MICHA WILLIAMS** ALANNA MARIE WINTER CHRISTINA WRIGHT VICTORIA A. ZAMBRANO

AUGUST 31, 2007, DEGREE PARTICIPANTS DARLENE P. BARONE RACHEL LAUREN BRAVERMAN TALLEY DABAKAROV MELISSA ANNE DEL-CID ADRIANA GUTIERREZ LAUREN ERICA HIRSHMAN BONNIE LYNN MIGDEN JENNIFER LYNN ORSINI ALICIA MARIE RAMOS CONNIE MARIE REINA CAROLINE ROSE ROSEN AMANDA BROOKE RUSSELL IAMI RENEE SCUDERI KRISTEN HELENE ST. NICHOLAS JESSICA JAMIE WALLER RACHEL WIENER SHERYL KARA WINKLER

### MASTER OF SCIENCE

### MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES

MICHAEL ÁBALO JOSEPH J. C. BELIOTTE KARA MICHELLE LEE BETH MARIE MCGUIRE DANIEL LUIS ORTIZ CHRISTINA MARIE PAWLOWSKI FREDDY FABIAN SEVERINO THERESA ANN VECCHIARELLI ROBERT BLAIR WELLING RAECHEL ZIPAGAN

AUGUST 31, 2007, DEGREE PARTICIPANT CAROLYN YASSO

# SCHOOL OF COMMUNICATION

### MASTER OF ARTS

MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES JOSEPH VINCENT AMMENDOLEA, JR. KHADEEN INDRÉA JOSEPH DESTINY MARIE MANLEY

# SCHOOL OF EDUCATION AND ALLIED HUMAN SERVICES

### ADVANCED CERTIFICATE IN DIVORCE MEDIATION

MAY 31, 2007, CERTIFICATE CANDIDATES CHRISTINA OLGA ANANIADIS RHIANNON CHARLENE BEAUREGARD BETH MARIE CHRISTIANSEN LAURA JEAN DREHER JOHN EDWARD DUFFY JULIE BETH SIMON

### ADVANCED CERTIFICATE IN GIFTED EDUCATION

MAY 31, 2007, CERTIFICATE CANDIDATE HEENA RAMOLIA

# ADVANCED CERTIFICATE IN MIDDLE CHILDHOOD EXTENSION INTO GRADES 5-6

MAY 31, 2007, CERTIFICATE CANDIDATE ADA ZENOBIA MCGRAW

### ADVANCED CERTIFICATE IN SECONDARY EDUCATION

AUGUST 31, 2007, CERTIFICATE PARTICIPANT CRYSTAL T. POWDER

CERTIFICATE OF ADVANCED STUDY IN EDUCATIONAL LEADERSHIP, SCHOOL BUILDING LEADER

MAY 31, 2007, CERTIFICATE CANDIDATES SHARI LYN GLICKMAN BILAL HUGH POLSON

## CERTIFICATE OF ADVANCED STUDY IN EDUCATIONAL ADMINISTRATION

MAY 31, 2007, CERTIFICATE CANDIDATES LAUREL JEAN FANNING GARFIELD ANDREW PHILLIPS

CERTIFICATE OF ADVANCED STUDY IN LITERACY STUDIES WITH NEW YORK STATE TEACHER CERTIFICATION IN LITERACY, GRADES 5-12

MAY 31, 2007, CERTIFICATE CANDIDATES KIMBERLY MARIE HIPPELI ALANA MARIE HITE

## CERTIFICATE OF ADVANCED STUDY IN LITERACY STUDIES WITH NEW YORK STATE TEACHER CERTIFICATION IN LITERACY, BIRTH-GRADE 6

MAY 31, 2007, CERTIFICATE CANDIDATES GINA MARIE CONSTANTINE ALANA MARIE HITE GINA M. MASTROCCO WENDY LOVE MILCETIC LIZA KATHERYN WOMACK

## CERTIFICATE OF ADVANCED STUDY IN SCHOOL BUILDING DISTRICT LEADER

#### MAY 31, 2007, CERTIFICATE CANDIDATES PAMELA CALVERT BLANK ROBERTA DEBLASIO ROESCH

AUGUST 31, 2007, CERTIFICATE PARTICIPANT ANDREA LYNN SILVERSTEIN

## CERTIFICATE OF ADVANCED STUDY IN SCHOOL DISTRICT BUSINESS LEADER

MAY 31, 2007, CERTIFICATE CANDIDATE CARL PREIS

AUGUST 31, 2007, CERTIFICATE PARTICIPANT R. SERGE PIERRECHARLES

### CERTIFICATE OF ADVANCED STUDY IN EDUCATIONAL LEADERSHIP

### MAY 31, 2007, CERTIFICATE CANDIDATES

REGLA L. BELIZAIRE JENNIFER MARIE BERGMANN JERRY ROBINSON BRITO LEAH ANDREA FREESE EFFIE GICAS LISA R. GREENWALD CHERISE CEONA IRONS HYE SOOK KANG GAURAV PASSI STACY JOY PHILLIPS HEATHER ANNE RIDDIOUGH SUSAN RUSCIANO

## PROFESSIONAL DIPLOMA IN MARRIAGE AND FAMILY THERAPY

MAY 31, 2007, DIPLOMA CANDIDATES ADEFOLARANMI OLUSHOLA AFOLABI AMY BETH LAPERSONERIE JAMIE LYNN REICH

AUGUST 31, 2007, DIPLOMA PARTICIPANT JAMIE A. ROSS

# DOCTOR OF EDUCATION

#### MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES CATHLEEN ANN AVOLIN MARIA A. BONICH JACQUELYNE MONIQUE CODY JENNIFER MORRISON HART BARBARA LACEY-JULIANO DEBRA LO VERDE KATHLEEN ANN MOONEY LYNNE BARBARA STUCCHIO MARK I. WIENER RACHELLE WOLOSOFF

AUGUST 31, 2007, DEGREE PARTICIPANT MEREDITH RACHEL KAYE

## DOCTOR OF PHILOSOPHY

MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES ERIC STEVEN RAUCH RANDEE LANE ZIMMERMAN

# HOFSTRA COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS AND SCIENCES

## CERTIFICATE OF ADVANCED STUDY IN SCHOOL-COMMUNITY PSYCHOLOGY

# MAY 31, 2007, CERTIFICATE CANDIDATES

MATTHEW ROBERT BRADY MEGAN CUNNINGHAM KATHERINE ANN HENDERSON CRAIG ALAN KAFKO EUGENE PAUL LUBLINER MARY MICHELLE MILONNET ALEXIS PROVETTO DANIEL MICHAEL RINALDI

### DOCTOR OF PHILOSOPHY

#### JANUARY 31, 2007, DEGREE RECIPIENT ANDREA LYNN DIBARI-LODICO

#### MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES

NICOLE ADRIANNA ANDREOLI NANCY LYNN BRAY STEPHANIE E. BUSHEY STEFANIE L. KOHN JENNIFER M. NIEMAN-GONDER CHRISTINE FRANCES SCHULTE DARLENE MARIE TRIMARCO-BETA KEITH ALEXANDER WOYTHALER

### DOCTOR OF PSYCHOLOGY

JANUARY 31, 2007, DEGREE RECIPIENTS RANDIE J. LONDON-TAYLOR MATTHEW ADAM SILVERMAN

### MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES

NICOLE CATHERINE ALTSTATT ANNE MAUREEN MACKEN ARNDT HEYWOOD BARASH RACHEL LEAH BOYD ANN B. DIAZ KIMBERLY ANN GASKO MELISSA PEARL KINER DEBORAH ANN RAMONETTI SAMANTHA ANN SCHWARTZ

# SCHOOL OF LAW

### JURIS DOCTOR

#### MAY 20, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES

MICHÁEL L. ABITABILO SHAUN P. ABRAHAM BRENDAN MICHAEL AHERN ERICA JOAN AKSON MICHAEL JOSEPH ALBER MARK ANTHONY ALBER AMANDA J. ALBERT JONATHAN ROBERT ALDEN NICOLE TANYA ALEXIS TANIA UROOJ ALI IRENE ANGELAKIS TANWEER SHEIKH ANSARI KATHLEEN JOYCE ANTENORCRUZ BARBARA JEAN APOSTOL MARSHALL D. ARNETT CHRISTOPHER MICHAEL ARZBERGER AVNINDER S. AUJLA MARISA LAUREN AXELRAD JENNIFER ALLISON BAINES , PAIMON BANANI STEPHEN WILLIAM BASEDOW KAREN CHRISTINE BASWELL REUVEN BAUMAN JESSICA JACKIE BEAUVAIS LUIGI ALBERTO BELCASTRO CORINNE M. BERGEN JONATHAN LEE BERKOWITZ SETH LAWRENCE BERMAN CONSTANCE ELIZABETH BEVERLEY BRANDON ANTHONY BLEDSOE DENISE MARIE BOGUE REBECCA ELLEN BOON JACQUELINE BOULOS MARIANA BRANCOVEANU EIREANN ELIZABETH BROOKS SETH DANIEL BROWN JENNIFER EILEEN BRUCKMAN ELIZABETH ANN BRUZZO STEPHANIE ANN BUFFA SARAH GAIL CAMP JESSICA LEE CARDONE DAVID ZACHARY CARL KEVIN PAUL CARLE BRIAN CHANG BRIAN L. CHARLES SHARI CHERNO SABA SHAHEEN CHUGHTAI JENNIFER MARIE CHUNG DEANNA CIPOLLONE DORI COHEN MICHAEL PHILIP COLEMAN II CHRISTINE M. CONBOY KIMBERLY ANN CONNICK MATTHEW JAMES CONNOLLY TIFANNI DANIELLA COOKE RICHARD AATHONY COPPOLA JENNIFER D. CORON CATHERINE KELLY CULHANE LAURA CURANAJ ANTHONY D'AMBROSIO REBEKAH ELIZABETH D'ANTONIO ROBERT MORGAN DESTEFANO TARA ROBIN DENNIS SAJANI ANGARAK DESAI ANN MARIE DIAZ CHRISTOPHER GLENN DOERING TIMOTHY J. DOMANICK EUGENE DOTSENKO LEAH RENE'E DUGGINS STEPHANIE LYNN DUNCAN JAIME LYNN ECKL NIMA FARHADI BROOKE SARA FELDMAN LEE BONNIE FINKEL COURTNEY ANNE FINNERTY MARC D. FITAPELLI LINDSEY ANN FITZGERALD SIMONE MARIE FREEMAN NIR M. GADON BRYAN WILLIAM GALLAGHER DIONIS MACY GAUVIN CHRISTI M. GELO MATTHEW GORDON GERBER ANTHONY CHRISTOPHER GIORDANO DOV GOLDBERG OREN GOLDHABER MATTHEW B. GOLDSTEIN

DARA GOODMAN JESSICA ANNE GOULD IACOB GROSS , MELISSA GUILLAUME ALBERT GUREVICH EMIN GUSEYNOV MARY JOSEPHINE HANNETT JANICE MARIE HANSEN ROBERT MATTHEW HARPER CHAD IAN HARRIS AMANDA LYNN HELFRICH PETER DOMINIC HERGER RYAN EUGENE HERMAN NINA MARIE HERNANDEZ VICTORIA BEATRIZ HERNANDEZ STEFANIE CHRISTINE HYDER TAKASHI IKEDA REMA ALBERTA INA INEZ MARIE IRALDO XIN (MICHAEL) JIN WEI JING KIRRA NICOLE JONES KEVIN JOST JOSEPH DANIEL KALAMARO , WILLIAM S. KANG JOSEPH PAUL KANIA SARANDO KATSIHTIS MICHAEL STEWART KATZEN PATRICK SPIKE KAUFFMAN MARC KAUFMAN MICHAEL RICHARD KAUKE ELLIOTT MORGAN KIEFFER JASON THOMAS KILEY ALBERT JINSU KIM MONIKA GABRIELA KISLOWSKA CHARLES WARREN KLEIN DANIEL N. KUPERSTEIN IONATHAN AARON KURTA ALISON ANNE LAPOINTE MICHAEL LEIGH LAMBERT GEORGE OUINN LANDERS MEAGHAN LAWLESS KIMBERLY A. LECCI JAMES M. LEE , HEESEUNG LEE DANIELLE N. LEESER STEPHANIE JOURDAN LEIBERT MELISSA SHARON LEVIN GARY LOUIS LEVINE KONSTANTIN V. LEVINOVSKY BENJAMIN ALEXANDER LEWIS BRYAN LI ANDREW MATTHEW LIEB AMI JOSHUA LIPMAN DENNIS JOHN LOIACONO II SUSAN MARIE LOWE AVA SARAH LUCKS LORENZO LUGARA SAMUEL WUT-LEUNG LUI MICHAEL A. LUPOLOVER TAREK MUHAMMAD MAHERAN CHARLES MEHDI MALEKZANDI JILLIAN MARIEL MALOFF , THOMAS LOUIS MARGIANO, JR. SARA B. MARRINAN JACLYN ANN MARTINI JOHN MARTORELLA ABBEY MARIE MARZICK GEORGE MAVROS ELIZABETH HELEN MAZZAPICA CASIE JO MCGEE MICHELLE M. MCGREAL BRYAN GREGORY MELNICK LOUIS EDWARD MELTZER ALLISON ELIZABETH MEYER JIA MI ELENE MICHAELS REBECCA LEE MILLER

ERIC MATTHEW MILNER KRISTEN JULIE MISLEH **IOHN PAUL MIXON** KERLANN LEORA MONDESIR APRIL NICOLE MONTGOMERY ADAM MICHAEL MOSS BRIAN SCOTT NACHE CHANGHEE NAM MICHAEL WILLIAM NARDOLILLO MAHIMA NAYYAR JEREMY STEVEN NEISS ARTHUR FRANCIS NEWCOMBE III DONNA COLLEEN NORMAN THOMAS ANDREW NOSS STEVEN VICTOR NOTO IAMES MICHAEL O'BRIEN MEGHAN ANNE O'MEARA KIMBERLYYEN OBERHAUSER HALEY E. OLAM KARINA A. OLEVSKY MARK LEE OZERKIS STEFANIE M. PALMA JEFFREY SCOTT PANASCI SAFIYA JANICE PARKER NOAH HARRISON PASSER JOSEPH PASSONI RADOSLAW PAWLOWSKI JONATHAN E. PELDMAN ARDEN L. PETERS JACK R. PIANA GIL YOSEF PINSBERG ELISABETH JOY PIRO RYAN CRAIG PITCAIRN CANDICE ANN PLEISS KRISTIN POHMER SETH PRESSER CORRADO PULICE IANET MARIE PUNTILLO LLOYD F. REISMAN STEPHANIE NICOLE RESTIFO JESSICA MARIE RESTO AISHA RIAZ DANIEL H. RICHLAND CELESTE LIANA RIVERA ERICK RIVERO BRIAN JOHN ROE CHRISTOPHER PETER ROSADO GABRIELLE LYNN RUHA CHRISTIN MARIE RUSSELL LOUIS A. RUSSO ELAINE CATHERINE SABINO MARC LEE SABOW JASON SACKOOR JEFFREY MICHAEL SANTOS JESSE A. SARAGA RUSSELL IAN SASS KEN SATO JEFFREY P. SAXON LAUREN ANNE SCARANTINO AMY H. SCHEINER MARNI F. SCHLESINGER NICOLE MASON SCILLIA ELISABETH ANNE SCLAFANI ROBERT A. SEEMAN CHRISTOPHER MICHAEL SHEA GRANT ALAN SHEHIGIAN ZULEIKA Z. SHEPARD SHAWN ALLEN SHIPMAN RIAN ARAMIS SILVERMAN AMANDA BRETTE SILVERSTEIN SAMANTHA HEIDI SLEPOWITZ

LAURYN HALLI SLOTNICK DMITRI N. SMIDOVICH IESSICA LEIGH SODERBERG SCOTT EDWARD SOLOMON ERIN SHANE STAMPER EFRAT STERNBERG JUDY MIMI STERNBERG KENYATTA STEWART VERONIQUE LIANA STRAVATO SARA ROSE STRILCIC RYAN CHARLES STUBBS PETRICA SURLEA AARON THEODORE SYRMOPOULOS MANDEEP SINGH TALWAR JOHN ANTHONY TARTAGLIA III TERRENCE LEE TARVER WILLIAM CURTIS THOMAS LEE TING BOGDAN TONCESCU CARISSA RENEE TRAST KONSTANTINOS TSIRKAS YUHTYNG TSUEI DONNA M. TUMMINIO SHERIE J. TURNER ANNA TZAKAS DANA MARIE VAN LEUVEN MARISA FIONA VILLAFANA-JONES GUENEVERE DUNN WALKER VICTORIA MARIE WALLER NICOLE ALYSSA WARREN TRACIE EILEEN WATSON MARLON ANTONIO WATSON PAUL ROBERT WEBER JASON ANDREW WEBER MELISSA ANNE WEISS ALAN L. WEISS SACHANNA ELIZABETH WILLIAMS MELANIE DIANE WINEGAR SIDNEY WONG GEORGE LAWRENCE XANTHOUDAKIS SRIVIDYA YARABOTHU JOSEPH YAU ANDREA YOON RUFIATH YOUSUFF MATTHEW S. ZRYB DANIEL ANTONIO ZUNIGA

### MASTER OF LAWS

MAY 20, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES JOHANNA KATARINA AGOU RAHNUMA K. AHMED MUGE ANBER HELEN MICHELE DUKHAN MONICA SHARMA YUMA TODA

# **OUTSTANDING SENIOR SCHOLARS**

MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES

FULL-TIME RECIPIENT MARYELLEN ANNE VAN WIE PART-TIME RECIPIENT M. VERONICA SOVIERO

# **BACCALAUREATE DEGREES WITH DISTINCTION**

JANUARY 31, 2007, DEGREE RECIPIENTS

### MAGNA CUM LAUDE

BACHELOR OF ARTS LISA ALIANA CORBIN

BACHELOR OF SCIENCE GABRIEL GUILLERMO LEON

### CUM LAUDE

BACHELOR OF ARTS JENNIFER LEIGH SALGADO STEFANIE STOLER

# MASTER'S DEGREES WITH DISTINCTION

JANUARY 31, 2007, DEGREE RECIPIENTS

MELODY CAREN ALBIN JODI NICOLE AYOUB BERNADETTE ANNE CAHALANE GLORIA FRANCES KOPSICK JUDITH ANN LITVAITIS BELINDA ANN LYONS ALISON EVERETT MACK JUSTINE RACHELE PAINO MARISA ANNE PRESUTO CHRISTINA MARIE PURPI JENNIE ANITA REISMAN DANIELLE SUZANNE RUSSO

### MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES

ALEXANDRA ALONGE JOHAN HENRIK ANDERBERG JACQUELINE ANNETTE ANNER JENNIFER M. AULL TARA L. BALFANZ IORGE M. BARBOSA JAIME MICHELLE BARRON ROBIN ELIZABETH BARRON MICHAEL A. BEAUDRY RHIANNON CHARLENE BEAUREGARD ANGELA L. BEHR JOSHUA ADAM BEIN JESSICA JEAN BELDING SARAH ELISABETH BERLOE MARTHA ALEXANDRA BERMEO CATHERINE M. BESTHOFF MALLARY I. BLASK OLGA N. BOGROVA IESSICA A. BRANDT KATHERINE JOANNE BROOKER MELANIE NANCY BUTTS STEFANIE ROSE CACCHIOLI LINDSAY LEIGH CALLAHAN LUISA CAMPAGNUOLO JENNIFER ANN CAMPBELL CHRISTINE ANN CAMPISI MAUREEN WINTER CARROLL CANDACE HYACINTH CASSAMAJOR KIMBERLY BETH CASTELLI SUSAN DIANE CATALANO MELANIE LAUREN CERNESE ANKUR A. CHABLANI PAVAN CHADA JOHNNY CHING DANIEL JOHN CLARKE KATHARINE JEANNE COLLETTE MARYBETH COLLINS ROBERT JOHN CONROY JENNIFER DALE COOPER SAMANTHA CORRATO IEANETTE LYNN CRAWFORD JENNIFER EILEEN CULLEN LISA ANN CUZZO MARIA ANN D'AMMORA KATE ELIZABETH DANOWSKI CHRISTINE MARIE D'ANTONA NOELLE DE JOSEPH EVAN DANIEL DE GORTER IAMIE LYN DEKOWSKY JESSICA ANNE DEL GAUDIO SUSAN ELEANOR DESOUZA VENARD DEZIL DENISE CHRISTINE DI COSTANZO ASHLEY CELINE DILWORTH TANYA FIONA DI MAMBRO MARY-JEAN DIORIO ROAMER ANNMARIE HELENA DISANTI DAVID ROSS EDELMAN

KELLY E. ERDMANN TAYANA EXAMA TERRI LYNN EYL-KAMIEL DEANNA MARIE FALCONE PETER CHIA-HAW FAN ERIN RAE FANIZZI KARA J. FASTUCA ELISABETH ERICA FELDMAN CHRISTINE ANNE FERRERI REBECCA FIRESTONE TAMAR MIRIAM FIX JACOB DAVID FOWLE MELISSA R. FRANZELLA LESLIE JERYL FREIBERG JACLYN GALJANIC KATHARINE JEANNE GALLEGO MORGAN ELIZABETH GAYDOS MELISSA AYN GLANTZ IENNIFER ROBYN GLATZER CASEY BLAKE GOLDBERG KRISTIN WELDON GOOLD AMANDA MARIE GOSSELIN ROBERT L GRAF ZACHARY FRANK GREENWOOD RACHEL GROSS KIMBERLY A. GUCCIARDO EMILY MARIE GULOTTA IESSICA L. HANSEN JEANNE FAITH HARRIS KAREN LYNN HELLMAN REBECCA HENCK IOSHUA BRENDAN HIGGINS , EDWIN HILL, JR. JOHANNA HILLEFELD CAI HUANG SHAINA HUDA ANGELICA MARIA HUGHES DANIELLE MARIE IMUNDO ILENE LYNDA JAROLEM KIMBERLY BROOKE IELLEY KHADEEN INDRÉA IOSEPH BRIAN PATRICK JOYCE MERYEM KADIRI KHWAJA ESTHER KALMAN ELLEN R. KANFER SHANA ELIZABETH KAPLAN SURBHI KAPOOR CATHERINE ANN KARP VICTORIA ANN KELLER MEREDITH BELFLOWER KELLY ORLY KEREN SHAUN RYAN KIMMEL JACLYN SARA KLAFTER RHODA HONIG KLEIN LOUISE MAY KOEGLER CRISTINA KOLITSOPOULOS KERRY ANN KOLODZIEISKI JACQUELINE DIANE KRAKER

CANDICE EMMA SANDERS CYNTHIA LYNN SELLERBERG JESSICA ANN SILBERING-MEYER ELIZABETH CAMILLE SULLIVAN DIANA LISA TAVITIAN ERICA LEE VARGA

MATTHEW THOMAS KRAMER HEATHER ROBIN KRINSKY IILL LAUREN KRUPA VASAVI KUMAR JAIME LYNN LANGONE KARA MICHELLE LEE DARA HELAYNE LIBRETT PADRAIC RICHARD LILLY SUE ANN LITWIN PINNUCH LOHITKOOPT SUSANA ALEJANDRA LOPEZ JENNIFER MARIE LYNCH DANIELLE CATHERINE MAISANO MELISSA ROSALIE MANGOGNA KATHERINE MANZELLA MEREDITH A. MARCHETTE KATE ALEXIS MARDER JULIE CLAIRE MARTINEZ IOYCE SHARON MATHISEN WILLIAM R. MCCUMISKEY, JR. LINDA JOYCE MCGARRY THOMAS PATRICK MCGERTY COREY BRYAN MCNAMARA SULIMAR MEDINA JENNIFER ANN MEEHAN ANDREE E. MILLER SUZUYO NAKANE BRIAN IOSEPH NELL KATE LINDSEY NORITZ LYNETTE ANN O'DONNELL KELLY JEAN OLSEN KRISTINE O'MALLEY-LEVY JUSTIN CHRISTOPHER O'NEAL WILLIAM PALOMO LIA JEAN PANTANELLI JOHN ERIC PARDUE DIANA PARILLO SHERYL TOLOZA PARKER RONALD CHARLES PATANE SUSAN ELIZABETH PAULIS CHRISTINA MARIE PAWLOWSKI THERESA PELLECCHIA BETTY LYNN PENU ANELLA CLARA PEREIRA NICOLE MARIE PERTELESI NICOLE MARIE PHILBIN JEFFREY ALLAN PLETT VERONICA A. POISS KELLY LYNN PRENDERGAST VICTORIA JEAN PRISCO CYNTHIA QUARANTELLO CHRISTINA RAFTIS JESSICA LOUISE RAYMOND DANIELLE JOY REINERT KRISTA MARIE RESTIVO JOYCE AILEEN RIFKIN , KAREN N. RIKER JACLYN ELIZABETH RIZZO

ROBERTA DEBLASIO ROESCH LAURIE JILL ROSENKRANTZ MARK C. ROTELLA ROBYN A. ROTHMAN JENNIFER ANN RUESTOW MELISSA J. RUSSETT BLESSIE NINAN SAMUEL CHERYL LYNN SANTILLO NAZLI SILA SAYLAK KATE SCANLON MARIA SCHEIDEL BRIANNE MARY SCHILT ENNIFER LYNN SCHULTZ REBECCA ILIT SCHWARTZ ADELINE A. SCIBELLI KRISTIN IEANNE SEAMAN BIRTHE HOVMUND SEFERIAN LESLEY PAIGE SEMMEL JACLYN ELIZABETH SINGER HARSIMRAN SINGH IOSHUA RALPH SLOYER

CHRISTOPHER DAVID SMITH DARLEEN ELLEN SMITH THOMAS DAVID SMITH TAT'YANA SOSHINSKAYA RENEE-CARYN SPIEGEL SONJA STENGEL-BAIER ALLISON EMILY STONE MICHELLE DIANNE SUMMERS HOI KA PRIMA SUNG KIELE KOHL SUSKEVICH MATTHEW DAVID SUSSMAN MARGO ELIZABETH THOMAS SARINA ROSE TOMEL AMANDA LEIGH TOMFORDE KATHERINE JEAN TRACHTENBERG CLEMENTINA L. TRAYNOR DANIEL FRANCIS TRONOLONE IV ANNA TSIMICALIS JAMES RANDALL UFIER RACHEL CARYN UNTERRICHT COURTNEY ANN VAN HOVE

THERESA ANN VECCHIARELLI ANGELIQUE HELENE VÉLEZ HOLLY WEINSTOCK MARIANNE WELKER ROBERT BLAIR WELLING WINSOME PAULINE WHYTE-WILLIAMS EVELYN V. WILKEN DANIEL ERIC WITTICH JESSICA FAITH WODA CATHERINE MARY WOEHR CHRISTINA WRIGHT LISA ANNE YUENGLING MICHAEL YUNGER LAUREN CASELLI YURASITS MATTHEW THOMAS ZEGERS IESSICA ZULUAGA

# **UNIVERSITY HONORS**

#### MAY 31, 2007, HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY HONORS COLLEGE CANDIDATES WITH DISTINCTION

ERICA ANTHONY MATTHEW GREGORY BISANZ NADIA FAROOQ ROBYN M. GERTNER LAURA JEAN GIUNTA LISA ANN GIUNTA NICHOLAS JOSEPH MARTIN ALISSA VICTORIA MAZZO CAMTRANG TRAN

### MAY 31, 2007, HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY HONORS COLLEGE CANDIDATES

JILLIAN MARIE BENSON KRYSTA J. CARDINALE TARA K. CONRY KERI ANN COOKE MICHAEL LEE DIBIASE ALYSSA P. DUNN BRIAN P. GAMBLE JESSICA L. HALL MARGARET HAWRYLUK KATHLEEN THERESA HUNKER RUBY KAKAR VICTORIA CATHERINE KILLEEN KARA JANELLE KOCH MICHAEL ANTHONY LAFEMINA LAUREN MARIE LITWA VICTORIA J. OLIVOTTI PAUL JOSEPH PALAZZOLO LAUREN ELIZABETH PALLADINO

KERRY ESTELLE PIAGGIONE AMANDA RACHEL ROSENTHAL NATHAN CHARLES RUCCI KATHLEEN ALICE SIMMONS GREGORY SCOTT TERRINONI RYAN CHRISTOPHER WALSH-BATES KELLY ELIZABETH WELCH

#### MAY 31, 2007, HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY HONORS COLLEGE ASSOCIATES

KRISTIN ELISE ALLOCCO PAUL LAWRENCE BARON HILLARY D. BERLINER NICOLE RENAE BROUSSARD PHILIP ARTHUR BUTLER JESSE F. CATALDO KIRAN CHAITRAM VERONICA CLARK COFFEY KELLIE T. CORBETT MATTHEW JOHN FERRY JAMES GALLO JAKE COLEMAN GEIGER KERRY ELIZABETH GILMARTIN VALENTENE MARIE GIORDANO MELISSA S. GOLDBERG ANNA GUREVICH KELLY ANNE HAROLD ANDREW S. HARTMAN EMILY ALTA HOCKADAY JAMES MICHAEL HUGGER LAUREN M. JONES JULLIAN KICKBUSCH JENNA MARIE KOCKA KAITLIN KOSTEL DANIELLE N. LEMAY RYAN MATTHEW MAGEE RUDIS E. MATA ADAM MICHAEL MCGUIRE BANAFSHEH NABAVINEJAD MATTHEW ERIC NEEDLEMAN HOLLY NIKODEM MICHAEL VINCENT NOTARILE ANJALI PRAKASH CHABELY MARIE RAMOS JESSICA RICE DIANE RINKUNAS EREZ RUBINSTEIN TARA JOYCE SATTLER ELIZABETH ANN SCHMERMUND JOSEPH SINACORI BRIAN EDWARD STAMILE KAILEY C. STOLTE ALEX ZAHARAKIS

### AUGUST 31, 2007, HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY HONORS COLLEGE PARTICIPANTS

DARNISHA ALON LEWIS LAURA ELIZABETH RODELL KERIAKE SEMERTZIDES

## **DEPARTMENTAL HONORS**

JANUARY 31, 2007, DEGREE RECIPIENT

## MATHEMATICAL BUSINESS ECONOMICS

GABRIEL GUILLERMO LEON - honors

MAY 31, 2007, DEGREE CANDIDATES

### ART HISTORY

ANNA PIAZZA – honors

### BIOCHEMISTRY

ALLISON HAIGNEY - high honors

### BIOLOGY

ASHLEY LAUREN CLARK – honors ANNA GUREVICH – honors RYAN AUSTIN KEATING – honors CAMTRANG TRAN – high honors

### BROADCAST JOURNALISM

ERIN MARIE MCDOWELL - high honors

### DANCE

DANA ANN FELDMAN – high honors VICTORIA LYNN VIOLA – high honors GREGORY A. YOUDAN, JR. – high honors

**ECONOMICS** JOSHUA ALEXANDER LANIER – honors

**ENGLISH** LAURA JEAN GIUNTA – high honors

FINANCE NOAH JAMES SPELLMAN - honors **GEOGRAPHY** MATTHEW DAVID CRAIG – honors

**GERMAN** MARYELLEN ANNE VAN WIE – high honors

**INTERNATIONAL BUSINESS** JOSEPH ANTHONY NAPOLI – honors

MANAGEMENT MATTHEW GREGORY BISANZ – honors MATTHEW JAMES LINSALATA – high honors

MATHEMATICAL ECONOMICS KIRAN CHAITRAM – high honors EZENWA MATHIAS ONWUGBENU – honors

**POLITICAL SCIENCE** MATTHEW GREGORY BISANZ- high honors

**PRINT JOURNALISM** ELIZABETH BERNADETTE PIERDOMINICI -honors

**PSYCHOLOGY** MICHAEL LEE DIBIASE – high honors

# SPEECH-LANGUAGE-HEARING SCIENCES

JEANINE CALVO – honors VALENTENE MARIE GIORDANO – high honors

AUGUST 31, 2007, DEGREE PARTICIPANT

### BIOLOGY

KERIAKE SEMERTZIDES - honors

# TRUSTEES OF HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY

As of April 2007

### **OFFICERS**

John D. Miller,\* *Chair* Joseph M. Gregory,\* *Vice Chair* Edwin C. Reed, *Vice Chair* Marilyn B. Monter,\* *Secretary* Stuart Rabinowitz, *President* 

### **MEMBERS**

Alan J. Bernon\* Tejinder Bindra Gary M. Cypres\* Robert F. Dall\* Helene Fortunoff Martin B. Greenberg\* Leo A. Guthart Amy Hagedorn Peter S. Kalikow\* Abby Kenigsberg Arthur J. Kremer Karen L. Lutz David S. Mack\* Bernard Madoff\* Janis M. Meyer\* Martha S. Pope James E. Quinn\* Lewis S. Ranieri Robert D. Rosenthal\* Howard Safir\* Frank G. Zarb\*

### **DELEGATES**

Carole T. Ferrand, Speaker of the Faculty Ellen Frisina,\* Chair, University Senate Executive Committee William F. Nirode, Chair, University Senate Planning and Budget Committee Peter DiSilvio, President, Student Government Association Russell Akiyama, Vice President, Student Government Association Joseph Sparacio,\* President, Alumni Organization Joseph D. Monticciolo, Chair, Hofstra Advisory Board

James H. Marshall,\* *President Emeritus* James M. Shuart,\* *President Emeritus* 

Donald E. Axinn,\* Trustee Emeritus Wilbur Breslin, Trustee Emeritus Robert E. Brockway,\* Trustee Emeritus Emil V. Cianciulli,\* Chair Emeritus John J. Conefry, Jr., Chair Emeritus George G. Dempster,\* Chair Emeritus Joseph L. Dionne,\* Trustee Emeritus Bernard Fixler,\* Trustee Emeritus Florence Kaufman, Trustee Emeritus Florence Kaufman, Trustee Emeritus Ann M. Mallouk,\* Chair Emerita Thomas H. O'Brien, Trustee Emeritus Donald A. Petrie,\* Trustee Emeritus Arnold A. Saltzman, Trustee Emeritus Norman R. Tengstrom,\* Trustee Emeritus

<sup>\*</sup> Hofstra Alumni

